# Milwaukee Parental Choice Program

# Wisconsin Student Assessment System

### **Spring 2015 School Results**



Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction
Tony Evers, State Superintendent
Madison, Wisconsin

### **Contents**

| MPCP  | 5  |
|---|----|
| Academy of Excellence                           | 7  |
| Atlas Preparatory Academy, Inc                  | 9  |
| Atonement Lutheran School                       | 11 |
| Believers in Christ Christian Academy           | 13 |
| Blessed Sacrament Catholic School               | 15 |
| Blessed Savior Catholic School                  | 17 |
| Calvary's Christian Academy, School of the Arts | 19 |
| Carter's Christian Academy, Inc                 | 21 |
| Catholic East Elementary                        | 23 |
| Ceria M. Travis Academy, Inc                    | 25 |
| Christian Faith Academy of Higher Learning      | 27 |
| Christ-St Peter Lutheran School                 | 29 |
| Clara Mohammed School                           | 31 |
| Concordia University School                     | 33 |
| CrossTrainers Academy                           | 35 |
| Daughters of the Father Christian Academy       | 37 |
| Divine Destiny School                           | 39 |
| Divine Mercy School                             | 41 |
| Early View Academy of Excellence                | 43 |
| Eastbrook Academy                               | 45 |
| Elm Grove Lutheran School                       | 47 |
| First Immanuel Lutheran School                  | 49 |
| Garden Homes Lutheran School                    | 51 |
| Grace Christian Academy                         | 53 |
| Grace Lutheran School                           | 55 |
| Greater Holy Temple Christian Academy           | 57 |
| Heritage Christian Schools                      | 59 |
| Hickman Academy Preparatory School              | 61 |
| Hillel Academy                                  | 63 |
| Holy Redeemer Christian Academy                 | 65 |
| Holy Wisdom Academy                             | 67 |
| HOPE Christian School: Caritas                  | 69 |

| HOPE Christian School: Fortis               | 71  |
|---|-----|
| HOPE Christian School: Prima                | 73  |
| HOPE Christian School: Semper               | 75  |
| Immanuel Lutheran School                    | 77  |
| Institute of Technology and Academics, Inc. | 79  |
| Jared C. Bruce Academy                      | 81  |
| Lutheran Special School                     | 83  |
| Mary Queen of Saints Catholic Academy       | 85  |
| Messmer Catholic Schools                    | 87  |
| Milwaukee Lutheran High School              | 89  |
| Milwaukee Seventh Day Adventist School      | 91  |
| Mother of Good Counsel School               | 93  |
| Mount Calvary Lutheran School               | 95  |
| Mount Lebanon Lutheran School               | 97  |
| Mount Olive Lutheran School                 | 99  |
| Nativity Jesuit Middle School               | 101 |
| New Testament Christian Academy             | 103 |
| Northwest Catholic School                   | 105 |
| Northwest Lutheran School                   | 107 |
| Notre Dame Middle School                    | 109 |
| Our Lady Queen of Peace                     | 111 |
| Prince of Peace                             | 113 |
| Right Step, Inc.                            | 115 |
| Risen Savior Lutheran School                | 117 |
| Saint Adalbert School                       | 119 |
| Saint Agnes School                          | 121 |
| Saint Anthony School                        | 123 |
| Saint Catherine School                      | 125 |
| Saint Charles Borromeo School               | 127 |
| Saint Coletta Day School                    | 129 |
| Saint Gregory the Great Parish School       | 131 |
| Saint John Kanty School                     | 133 |
| Saint John's Lutheran School                | 135 |
| Saint Josaphat Parish School                | 137 |

| Saint Joseph Academy                     | 139 |
|--|-----|
| Saint Lucas Lutheran School              | 141 |
| Saint Marcus Lutheran School             | 143 |
| Saint Margaret Mary Grade School         | 145 |
| Saint Martin of Tours Parish School      | 147 |
| Saint Martini Lutheran School            | 149 |
| Saint Peter-Immanuel Lutheran School     | 151 |
| Saint Philip's Lutheran School           | 153 |
| Saint Rafael the Archangel School        | 155 |
| Saint Roman Parish School                | 157 |
| Saint Sebastian School                   | 159 |
| Saint Thomas Aquinas Academy             | 161 |
| Saint Vincent Pallotti Catholic School   | 163 |
| Salam School                             | 165 |
| Salem Evangelical Lutheran School        | 167 |
| Sharon Junior Academy                    | 169 |
| Sherman Park Lutheran School             | 171 |
| Shining Star Christian Schools, Inc.     | 173 |
| Siloah Lutheran School                   | 175 |
| Tamarack Waldorf School                  | 177 |
| Texas Bufkin Christian Academy           | 179 |
| Trinity Lutheran School                  | 181 |
| United to Serve Academy                  | 183 |
| Victory Christian Academy                | 185 |
| Word of Life Evangelical Lutheran School | 187 |
| Yeshiva Elementary School                | 189 |
| Zion Lutheran School                     | 191 |

### **MPCP**

### **School Number: MPCP**

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | •                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 2229       | 55                  | 2174                  | 6%              | 45%                | 27%     | 16%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 2083       | 57                  | 2026                  | 6%              | 51%                | 19%     | 16%          | 8%         |
| 5     | 1924       | 59                  | 1865                  | 6%              | 48%                | 21%     | 20%          | 6%         |
| 6     | 1951       | 52                  | 1899                  | 5%              | 49%                | 26%     | 16%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 1936       | 54                  | 1882                  | 5%              | 38%                | 28%     | 22%          | 7%         |
| 8     | 1788       | 71                  | 1717                  | 7%              | 30%                | 30%     | 28%          | 5%         |
| Total | 11911      | 348                 | 11563                 | 6%              | 44%                | 25%     | 19%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2229       | 55                  | 2174                  | 6%              | 42%                | 28%     | 19%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 2083       | 57                  | 2026                  | 6%              | 45%                | 34%     | 12%          | 2%         |
| 5     | 1924       | 59                  | 1865                  | 6%              | 57%                | 26%     | 7%           | 3%         |
| 6     | 1951       | 52                  | 1899                  | 6%              | 58%                | 25%     | 8%           | 3%         |
| 7     | 1936       | 54                  | 1882                  | 7%              | 48%                | 29%     | 11%          | 5%         |
| 8     | 1788       | 71                  | 1717                  | 9%              | 49%                | 29%     | 10%          | 3%         |
| Total | 11911      | 348                 | 11563                 | 7%              | 50%                | 29%     | 12%          | 3%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# MPCP School Number: MPCP

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2229       | 55                  | 2174                  | 3%              | 46%                | 27%     | 16%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 2083       | 57                  | 2026                  | 3%              | 52%                | 19%     | 17%          | 8%         |
| 5     | 1924       | 59                  | 1865                  | 3%              | 50%                | 22%     | 20%          | 6%         |
| 6     | 1951       | 52                  | 1899                  | 2%              | 51%                | 27%     | 16%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 1936       | 54                  | 1882                  | 3%              | 39%                | 29%     | 23%          | 7%         |
| 8     | 1788       | 71                  | 1717                  | 3%              | 31%                | 31%     | 29%          | 6%         |
| Total | 11911      | 348                 | 11563                 | 3%              | 45%                | 26%     | 20%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2229       | 55                  | 2174                  | 4%              | 43%                | 29%     | 20%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 2083       | 57                  | 2026                  | 3%              | 46%                | 35%     | 13%          | 2%         |
| 5     | 1924       | 59                  | 1865                  | 3%              | 59%                | 27%     | 8%           | 3%         |
| 6     | 1951       | 52                  | 1899                  | 4%              | 60%                | 26%     | 8%           | 3%         |
| 7     | 1936       | 54                  | 1882                  | 4%              | 49%                | 30%     | 11%          | 5%         |
| 8     | 1788       | 71                  | 1717                  | 5%              | 51%                | 30%     | 11%          | 3%         |
| Total | 11911      | 348                 | 11563                 | 4%              | 51%                | 30%     | 12%          | 3%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Academy of Excellence**

School Number: 1652

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| _     | 0 0        | ,                                   |               |        |           |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|-------------------------------------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent # Required<br>Opt-Out Test | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|       |            |                                     | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 67         | 0                                   | 67            | 21%    | 63%       | 12%     | 3%           | 1%         |
| 4     | 59         | 0                                   | 59            | 27%    | 63%       | 7%      | 3%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 51         | 0                                   | 51            | 24%    | 63%       | 4%      | 10%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 47         | 0                                   | 47            | 17%    | 70%       | 11%     | 2%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 53         | 0                                   | 53            | 21%    | 68%       | 6%      | 6%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 35         | 0                                   | 35            | 23%    | 49%       | 26%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| Total | 312        | 0                                   | 312           | 22%    | 63%       | 10%     | 4%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 67         | 0                   | 67                    | 9%              | 45%                | 22%     | 19%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 17%             | 66%                | 14%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 51         | 0                   | 51                    | 6%              | 41%                | 29%     | 16%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 47         | 0                   | 47                    | 13%             | 83%                | 2%      | 0%           | 2%         |
| 7     | 53         | 0                   | 53                    | 17%             | 53%                | 11%     | 17%          | 2%         |
| 8     | 35         | 0                   | 35                    | 20%             | 51%                | 23%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| Total | 312        | 0                   | 312                   | 13%             | 56%                | 17%     | 11%          | 3%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Academy of Excellence** School Number: 1652

# Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 67         | 0                   | 67                    | 21%             | 63%                | 12%     | 3%           | 1%         |
| 4     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 27%             | 63%                | 7%      | 3%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 51         | 0                   | 51                    | 24%             | 63%                | 4%      | 10%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 47         | 0                   | 47                    | 17%             | 70%                | 11%     | 2%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 53         | 0                   | 53                    | 21%             | 68%                | 6%      | 6%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 35         | 0                   | 35                    | 23%             | 49%                | 26%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| Total | 312        | 0                   | 312                   | 22%             | 63%                | 10%     | 4%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 67         | 0                   | 67                    | 9%              | 45%                | 22%     | 19%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 17%             | 66%                | 14%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 51         | 0                   | 51                    | 6%              | 41%                | 29%     | 16%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 47         | 0                   | 47                    | 13%             | 83%                | 2%      | 0%           | 2%         |
| 7     | 53         | 0                   | 53                    | 17%             | 53%                | 11%     | 17%          | 2%         |
| 8     | 35         | 0                   | 35                    | 20%             | 51%                | 23%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| Total | 312        | 0                   | 312                   | 13%             | 56%                | 17%     | 11%          | 3%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### Atlas Preparatory Academy, Inc.

School Number: 1263

### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 2%              | 64%                | 17%     | 12%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 75%                | 15%     | 4%           | 6%         |
| 5     | 46         | 0                   | 46                    | 0%              | 80%                | 9%      | 11%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 40         | 0                   | 40                    | 0%              | 63%                | 28%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 56         | 0                   | 56                    | 2%              | 61%                | 23%     | 11%          | 4%         |
| 8     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 2%              | 27%                | 35%     | 25%          | 10%        |
| Total | 297        | 0                   | 297                   | 1%              | 62%                | 21%     | 12%          | 4%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 0%              | 53%                | 27%     | 17%          | 3%         |
| 4     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 77%                | 21%     | 2%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 46         | 0                   | 46                    | 0%              | 80%                | 15%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 40         | 0                   | 40                    | 0%              | 75%                | 20%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 56         | 0                   | 56                    | 2%              | 70%                | 25%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 2%              | 50%                | 40%     | 6%           | 2%         |
| Total | 297        | 0                   | 297                   | 1%              | 67%                | 25%     | 7%           | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Atlas Preparatory Academy, Inc. School Number: 1263

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 2%              | 64%                | 17%     | 12%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 75%                | 15%     | 4%           | 6%         |
| 5     | 46         | 0                   | 46                    | 0%              | 80%                | 9%      | 11%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 40         | 0                   | 40                    | 0%              | 63%                | 28%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 56         | 0                   | 56                    | 2%              | 61%                | 23%     | 11%          | 4%         |
| 8     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 2%              | 27%                | 35%     | 25%          | 10%        |
| Total | 297        | 0                   | 297                   | 1%              | 62%                | 21%     | 12%          | 4%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 0%              | 53%                | 27%     | 17%          | 3%         |
| 4     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 77%                | 21%     | 2%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 46         | 0                   | 46                    | 0%              | 80%                | 15%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 40         | 0                   | 40                    | 0%              | 75%                | 20%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 56         | 0                   | 56                    | 2%              | 70%                | 25%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 2%              | 50%                | 40%     | 6%           | 2%         |
| Total | 297        | 0                   | 297                   | 1%              | 67%                | 25%     | 7%           | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Atonement Lutheran School**

School Number: 1301

### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 33%                | 21%     | 33%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 68%                | 14%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 48%                | 35%     | 17%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 24         | 2                   | 22                    | 8%              | 17%                | 54%     | 17%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 17%                | 30%     | 35%          | 17%        |
| 8     | 22         | 1                   | 21                    | 5%              | 18%                | 32%     | 45%          | 0%         |
| Total | 138        | 3                   | 135                   | 2%              | 33%                | 31%     | 28%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 17%                | 29%     | 25%          | 29%        |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 27%                | 55%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 65%                | 30%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 24         | 2                   | 22                    | 8%              | 42%                | 38%     | 4%           | 8%         |
| 7     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 26%                | 30%     | 22%          | 22%        |
| 8     | 22         | 1                   | 21                    | 5%              | 27%                | 45%     | 14%          | 9%         |
| Total | 138        | 3                   | 135                   | 2%              | 34%                | 38%     | 14%          | 12%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Atonement Lutheran School**

School Number: 1301

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 33%                | 21%     | 33%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 68%                | 14%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 48%                | 35%     | 17%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 24         | 2                   | 22                    | 0%              | 18%                | 59%     | 18%          | 5%         |
| 7     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 17%                | 30%     | 35%          | 17%        |
| 8     | 22         | 1                   | 21                    | 0%              | 19%                | 33%     | 48%          | 0%         |
| Total | 138        | 3                   | 135                   | 0%              | 34%                | 32%     | 28%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 17%                | 29%     | 25%          | 29%        |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 27%                | 55%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 65%                | 30%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 24         | 2                   | 22                    | 0%              | 45%                | 41%     | 5%           | 9%         |
| 7     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 26%                | 30%     | 22%          | 22%        |
| 8     | 22         | 1                   | 21                    | 0%              | 29%                | 48%     | 14%          | 10%        |
| Total | 138        | 3                   | 135                   | 0%              | 35%                | 39%     | 15%          | 12%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Believers in Christ Christian Academy**

School Number: 1303

### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| U     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 37%                | 47%     | 11%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 71%                | 21%     | 0%           | 7%         |
| 5     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 25%                | 33%     | 33%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 5%              | 68%                | 26%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 33%                | 33%     | 27%          | 7%         |
| 8     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 29%                | 57%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| Total | 93         | 0                   | 93                    | 1%              | 45%                | 37%     | 13%          | 4%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 53%                | 37%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 71%                | 21%     | 0%           | 7%         |
| 5     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 33%                | 50%     | 17%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 5%              | 79%                | 16%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 67%                | 27%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 71%                | 14%     | 7%           | 7%         |
| Total | 93         | 0                   | 93                    | 1%              | 63%                | 27%     | 6%           | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Believers in Christ Christian Academy**

School Number: 1303

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 37%                | 47%     | 11%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 71%                | 21%     | 0%           | 7%         |
| 5     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 25%                | 33%     | 33%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 5%              | 68%                | 26%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 33%                | 33%     | 27%          | 7%         |
| 8     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 29%                | 57%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| Total | 93         | 0                   | 93                    | 1%              | 45%                | 37%     | 13%          | 4%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 53%                | 37%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 71%                | 21%     | 0%           | 7%         |
| 5     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 33%                | 50%     | 17%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 5%              | 79%                | 16%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 67%                | 27%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 71%                | 14%     | 7%           | 7%         |
| Total | 93         | 0                   | 93                    | 1%              | 63%                | 27%     | 6%           | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Blessed Sacrament Catholic School**

School Number: 1304

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | •                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 50%                | 29%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 75%                | 15%     | 5%           | 5%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 81%                | 14%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 47%                | 24%     | 18%          | 12%        |
| 7     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 38%                | 50%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 33%                | 56%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| Total | 99         | 0                   | 99                    | 0%              | 59%                | 26%     | 12%          | 3%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 90%                | 5%      | 5%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 90%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 71%                | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 88%                | 13%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 56%                | 33%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| Total | 99         | 0                   | 99                    | 0%              | 86%                | 12%     | 2%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Blessed Sacrament Catholic School**

School Number: 1304

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 50%                | 29%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 75%                | 15%     | 5%           | 5%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 81%                | 14%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 47%                | 24%     | 18%          | 12%        |
| 7     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 38%                | 50%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 33%                | 56%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| Total | 99         | 0                   | 99                    | 0%              | 59%                | 26%     | 12%          | 3%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 90%                | 5%      | 5%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 90%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 71%                | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 88%                | 13%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 56%                | 33%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| Total | 99         | 0                   | 99                    | 0%              | 86%                | 12%     | 2%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Blessed Savior Catholic School**

School Number: 1507

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     |            | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 65         | 0                   | 65                    | 0%              | 54%                | 29%     | 14%          | 3%         |
| 4     | 78         | 0                   | 78                    | 1%              | 81%                | 12%     | 4%           | 3%         |
| 5     | 65         | 0                   | 65                    | 2%              | 69%                | 15%     | 12%          | 2%         |
| 6     | 68         | 0                   | 68                    | 0%              | 75%                | 21%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 0%              | 53%                | 32%     | 12%          | 3%         |
| 8     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 45%                | 27%     | 23%          | 5%         |
| Total | 395        | 0                   | 395                   | 1%              | 64%                | 22%     | 11%          | 3%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 65         | 0                   | 65                    | 2%              | 57%                | 29%     | 11%          | 2%         |
| 4     | 78         | 0                   | 78                    | 1%              | 78%                | 18%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 65         | 0                   | 65                    | 2%              | 89%                | 8%      | 2%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 68         | 0                   | 68                    | 0%              | 85%                | 13%     | 1%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 0%              | 68%                | 31%     | 2%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 62%                | 35%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| Total | 395        | 0                   | 395                   | 1%              | 74%                | 22%     | 4%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Blessed Savior Catholic School**

School Number: 1507

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 65         | 0                   | 65                    | 0%              | 54%                | 29%     | 14%          | 3%         |
| 4     | 78         | 0                   | 78                    | 1%              | 81%                | 12%     | 4%           | 3%         |
| 5     | 65         | 0                   | 65                    | 2%              | 69%                | 15%     | 12%          | 2%         |
| 6     | 68         | 0                   | 68                    | 0%              | 75%                | 21%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 0%              | 53%                | 32%     | 12%          | 3%         |
| 8     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 45%                | 27%     | 23%          | 5%         |
| Total | 395        | 0                   | 395                   | 1%              | 64%                | 22%     | 11%          | 3%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 65         | 0                   | 65                    | 2%              | 57%                | 29%     | 11%          | 2%         |
| 4     | 78         | 0                   | 78                    | 1%              | 78%                | 18%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 65         | 0                   | 65                    | 2%              | 89%                | 8%      | 2%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 68         | 0                   | 68                    | 0%              | 85%                | 13%     | 1%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 0%              | 68%                | 31%     | 2%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 62%                | 35%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| Total | 395        | 0                   | 395                   | 1%              | 74%                | 22%     | 4%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### Calvary's Christian Academy, School of the Arts

School Number: 1558

### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| _     |            | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 4          | 4                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 26         | 26                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 4          | 4                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 26         | 26                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Calvary's Christian Academy, School of the Arts School Number: 1558

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 4          | 4                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 26         | 26                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 4          | 4                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 26         | 26                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### Carter's Christian Academy, Inc.

School Number: 1382

### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| _     |            |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 16%             | 79%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 5%              | 70%                | 20%     | 0%           | 5%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 10%             | 71%                | 14%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 88%                | 12%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 109        | 0                   | 109                   | 6%              | 83%                | 9%      | 1%           | 1%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 86%                | 14%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 21%             | 79%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 10%             | 75%                | 15%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 10%             | 86%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 33%             | 22%                | 44%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 18%             | 76%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 109        | 0                   | 109                   | 16%             | 71%                | 14%     | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Carter's Christian Academy, Inc. School Number: 1382

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 16%             | 79%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 5%              | 70%                | 20%     | 0%           | 5%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 10%             | 71%                | 14%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 88%                | 12%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 109        | 0                   | 109                   | 6%              | 83%                | 9%      | 1%           | 1%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 86%                | 14%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 21%             | 79%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 10%             | 75%                | 15%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 10%             | 86%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 33%             | 22%                | 44%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 18%             | 76%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 109        | 0                   | 109                   | 16%             | 71%                | 14%     | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Catholic East Elementary**

School Number: 309

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

|       | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 18         | 1                   | 17                    | 6%              | 50%                | 17%     | 11%          | 17%        |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 12%                | 24%     | 24%          | 41%        |
| 5     | 15         | 1                   | 14                    | 7%              | 27%                | 27%     | 33%          | 7%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 13%             | 50%                | 25%     | 6%           | 6%         |
| 7     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 25%                | 20%     | 20%          | 35%        |
| 8     | 10         | 1                   | 9                     | 20%             | 0%                 | 20%     | 30%          | 30%        |
| Total | 96         | 3                   | 93                    | 6%              | 29%                | 22%     | 20%          | 23%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 18         | 1                   | 17                    | 6%              | 39%                | 39%     | 17%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 18%                | 53%     | 18%          | 12%        |
| 5     | 15         | 1                   | 14                    | 7%              | 47%                | 33%     | 7%           | 7%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 13%             | 50%                | 31%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 35%                | 35%     | 15%          | 15%        |
| 8     | 10         | 1                   | 9                     | 20%             | 40%                | 10%     | 10%          | 20%        |
| Total | 96         | 3                   | 93                    | 6%              | 38%                | 35%     | 13%          | 8%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Catholic East Elementary**

School Number: 309

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 18         | 1        | 17            | 0%     | 53%       | 18%     | 12%          | 18%        |
| 4     | 17         | 0        | 17            | 0%     | 12%       | 24%     | 24%          | 41%        |
| 5     | 15         | 1        | 14            | 0%     | 29%       | 29%     | 36%          | 7%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0        | 16            | 13%    | 50%       | 25%     | 6%           | 6%         |
| 7     | 20         | 0        | 20            | 0%     | 25%       | 20%     | 20%          | 35%        |
| 8     | 10         | 1        | 9             | 11%    | 0%        | 22%     | 33%          | 33%        |
| Total | 96         | 3        | 93            | 3%     | 30%       | 23%     | 20%          | 24%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 18         | 1                   | 17                    | 0%              | 41%                | 41%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 18%                | 53%     | 18%          | 12%        |
| 5     | 15         | 1                   | 14                    | 0%              | 50%                | 36%     | 7%           | 7%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 13%             | 50%                | 31%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 35%                | 35%     | 15%          | 15%        |
| 8     | 10         | 1                   | 9                     | 11%             | 44%                | 11%     | 11%          | 22%        |
| Total | 96         | 3                   | 93                    | 3%              | 39%                | 37%     | 13%          | 9%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### Ceria M. Travis Academy, Inc.

School Number: 1094

### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| _     |            |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 25%             | 71%                | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 61%             | 39%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 38%             | 52%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 16%             | 80%                | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 16%             | 72%                | 12%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 37         | 0                   | 37                    | 38%             | 54%                | 5%      | 3%           | 0%         |
| Total | 154        | 0                   | 154                   | 31%             | 62%                | 6%      | 1%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 37         | 0                   | 37                    | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 154        | 0                   | 154                   | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Ceria M. Travis Academy, Inc. School Number: 1094

# Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 28         | 0        | 28            | 25%    | 71%       | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 18         | 0        | 18            | 61%    | 39%       | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0        | 21            | 38%    | 52%       | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0        | 25            | 16%    | 80%       | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 25         | 0        | 25            | 16%    | 72%       | 12%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 37         | 0        | 37            | 38%    | 54%       | 5%      | 3%           | 0%         |
| Total | 154        | 0        | 154           | 31%    | 62%       | 6%      | 1%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 37         | 0                   | 37                    | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 154        | 0                   | 154                   | 100%            | 0%                 | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Christian Faith Academy of Higher Learning**

School Number: 1384

### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 7%              | 79%                | 0%      | 7%           | 7%         |
| 4     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 13%             | 88%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 4          | 0                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 50%                | 50%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 50%                | 33%     | 17%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 5%              | 65%                | 21%     | 7%           | 2%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 50%                | 36%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 13%             | 25%                | 63%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 4          | 0                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 67%                | 33%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 2%              | 60%                | 33%     | 5%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Christian Faith Academy of Higher Learning School Number: 1384

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 7%              | 79%                | 0%      | 7%           | 7%         |
| 4     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 13%             | 88%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 4          | 0                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 50%                | 50%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 50%                | 33%     | 17%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 5%              | 65%                | 21%     | 7%           | 2%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 50%                | 36%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 13%             | 25%                | 63%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 4          | 0                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 67%                | 33%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 2%              | 60%                | 33%     | 5%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Christ-St Peter Lutheran School**

School Number: 1305

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

|       | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 74%                | 11%     | 11%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 35%                | 24%     | 18%          | 24%        |
| 5     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 74%                | 9%      | 13%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 89%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 82%                | 14%     | 0%           | 5%         |
| 8     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 39%                | 17%     | 39%          | 6%         |
| Total | 118        | 0                   | 118                   | 0%              | 67%                | 14%     | 13%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 63%                | 21%     | 16%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 29%                | 41%     | 18%          | 12%        |
| 5     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 74%                | 22%     | 0%           | 4%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 89%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 5%              | 86%                | 5%      | 0%           | 5%         |
| 8     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 56%                | 39%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| Total | 118        | 0                   | 118                   | 1%              | 68%                | 22%     | 6%           | 3%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Christ-St Peter Lutheran School**

School Number: 1305

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 74%                | 11%     | 11%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 35%                | 24%     | 18%          | 24%        |
| 5     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 74%                | 9%      | 13%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 89%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 82%                | 14%     | 0%           | 5%         |
| 8     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 39%                | 17%     | 39%          | 6%         |
| Total | 118        | 0                   | 118                   | 0%              | 67%                | 14%     | 13%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 63%                | 21%     | 16%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 29%                | 41%     | 18%          | 12%        |
| 5     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 74%                | 22%     | 0%           | 4%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 89%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 5%              | 86%                | 5%      | 0%           | 5%         |
| 8     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 56%                | 39%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| Total | 118        | 0                   | 118                   | 1%              | 68%                | 22%     | 6%           | 3%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Clara Mohammed School**

School Number: 1044

### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 13%             | 50%                | 19%     | 19%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 55%                | 35%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 13%             | 67%                | 13%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 67%                | 25%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 27%                | 55%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 71%                | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 88         | 0                   | 88                    | 5%              | 57%                | 28%     | 10%          | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 75%                | 19%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 55%                | 40%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 75%                | 17%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 55%                | 45%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 93%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 88         | 0                   | 88                    | 0%              | 75%                | 22%     | 3%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Clara Mohammed School**

School Number: 1044

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 13%             | 50%                | 19%     | 19%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 55%                | 35%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 13%             | 67%                | 13%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 67%                | 25%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 27%                | 55%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 71%                | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 88         | 0                   | 88                    | 5%              | 57%                | 28%     | 10%          | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 75%                | 19%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 55%                | 40%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 75%                | 17%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 55%                | 45%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 93%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 88         | 0                   | 88                    | 0%              | 75%                | 22%     | 3%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Concordia University School**

School Number: 1165

### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | *                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 44         | 0                   | 44                    | 0%              | 39%                | 45%     | 11%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 38         | 0                   | 38                    | 0%              | 61%                | 13%     | 21%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 59%                | 28%     | 10%          | 3%         |
| 6     | 38         | 0                   | 38                    | 3%              | 66%                | 24%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 35         | 0                   | 35                    | 3%              | 40%                | 37%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 53%                | 26%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| Total | 203        | 0                   | 203                   | 1%              | 52%                | 30%     | 15%          | 2%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 44         | 0                   | 44                    | 0%              | 55%                | 27%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 38         | 0                   | 38                    | 0%              | 47%                | 32%     | 18%          | 3%         |
| 5     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 3%              | 86%                | 7%      | 3%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 38         | 0                   | 38                    | 0%              | 79%                | 18%     | 0%           | 3%         |
| 7     | 35         | 0                   | 35                    | 3%              | 54%                | 29%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 74%                | 21%     | 0%           | 5%         |
| Total | 203        | 0                   | 203                   | 1%              | 64%                | 23%     | 10%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Concordia University School School Number: 1165

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 44         | 0                   | 44                    | 0%              | 39%                | 45%     | 11%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 38         | 0                   | 38                    | 0%              | 61%                | 13%     | 21%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 59%                | 28%     | 10%          | 3%         |
| 6     | 38         | 0                   | 38                    | 3%              | 66%                | 24%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 35         | 0                   | 35                    | 3%              | 40%                | 37%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 53%                | 26%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| Total | 203        | 0                   | 203                   | 1%              | 52%                | 30%     | 15%          | 2%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 44         | 0                   | 44                    | 0%              | 55%                | 27%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 38         | 0                   | 38                    | 0%              | 47%                | 32%     | 18%          | 3%         |
| 5     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 3%              | 86%                | 7%      | 3%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 38         | 0                   | 38                    | 0%              | 79%                | 18%     | 0%           | 3%         |
| 7     | 35         | 0                   | 35                    | 3%              | 54%                | 29%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 74%                | 21%     | 0%           | 5%         |
| Total | 203        | 0                   | 203                   | 1%              | 64%                | 23%     | 10%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **CrossTrainers Academy**

School Number: 1489

### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 35%                | 40%     | 20%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 61%                | 17%     | 17%          | 6%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 67%                | 14%     | 14%          | 5%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 61%                | 39%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 63%                | 25%     | 6%           | 6%         |
| 8     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 33%                | 33%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| Total | 108        | 0                   | 108                   | 0%              | 54%                | 28%     | 15%          | 4%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 55%                | 30%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 56%                | 39%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 71%                | 24%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 88%                | 6%      | 6%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 80%                | 20%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 108        | 0                   | 108                   | 0%              | 74%                | 20%     | 6%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# CrossTrainers Academy School Number: 1489

# Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 35%                | 40%     | 20%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 61%                | 17%     | 17%          | 6%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 67%                | 14%     | 14%          | 5%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 61%                | 39%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 63%                | 25%     | 6%           | 6%         |
| 8     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 33%                | 33%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| Total | 108        | 0                   | 108                   | 0%              | 54%                | 28%     | 15%          | 4%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 55%                | 30%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 56%                | 39%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 71%                | 24%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 88%                | 6%      | 6%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 80%                | 20%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 108        | 0                   | 108                   | 0%              | 74%                | 20%     | 6%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Daughters of the Father Christian Academy**

**School Number: 1317** 

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| O     | 0 0        | •        |               |        |           |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 23         | 0        | 23            | 9%     | 74%       | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 19         | 0        | 19            | 11%    | 74%       | 16%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0        | 21            | 10%    | 81%       | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0        | 16            | 0%     | 94%       | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 79         | 0        | 79            | 8%     | 80%       | 13%     | 0%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 9%              | 87%                | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 16%             | 74%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 10%             | 86%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 94%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 79         | 0                   | 79                    | 9%              | 85%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Daughters of the Father Christian Academy**

School Number: 1317

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 9%              | 74%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 11%             | 74%                | 16%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 10%             | 81%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 94%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 79         | 0                   | 79                    | 8%              | 80%                | 13%     | 0%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 9%              | 87%                | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 16%             | 74%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 10%             | 86%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 94%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 79         | 0                   | 79                    | 9%              | 85%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Divine Destiny School**

School Number: 1702

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 83%                | 11%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 13%             | 63%                | 25%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 89%                | 0%      | 11%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 25%             | 75%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 29%             | 57%                | 14%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 10%             | 75%                | 12%     | 3%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 89%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 13%             | 63%                | 25%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 89%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 33%             | 67%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 29%             | 71%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 12%             | 78%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Divine Destiny School School Number: 1702

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 18         | 0        | 18            | 0%     | 83%       | 11%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 8          | 0        | 8             | 13%    | 63%       | 25%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 9          | 0        | 9             | 0%     | 89%       | 0%      | 11%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 12         | 0        | 12            | 25%    | 75%       | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 7          | 0        | 7             | 29%    | 57%       | 14%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 5          | 0        | 5             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 59         | 0        | 59            | 10%    | 75%       | 12%     | 3%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 89%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 13%             | 63%                | 25%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 89%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 33%             | 67%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 29%             | 71%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 12%             | 78%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Divine Mercy School**

School Number: 7870

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 4     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 4          | 0                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 4     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 4          | 0                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Divine Mercy School School Number: 7870

# Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 4     | 3          | 0        | 3             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 1          | 0        | 1             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 4          | 0        | 4             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 4     | 3          | 0        | 3             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 1          | 0        | 1             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 4          | 0        | 4             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Early View Academy of Excellence**

School Number: 1158

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | •                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 95%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 7%              | 57%                | 21%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 61%                | 22%     | 11%          | 6%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 6%              | 71%                | 18%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 74%                | 21%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 4%              | 35%                | 46%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| Total | 116        | 0                   | 116                   | 3%              | 65%                | 23%     | 9%           | 1%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 82%                | 18%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 29%                | 57%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 78%                | 11%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 6%              | 82%                | 12%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 5%              | 84%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 4%              | 69%                | 27%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 116        | 0                   | 116                   | 3%              | 72%                | 22%     | 3%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Early View Academy of Excellence School Number: 1158

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 95%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 7%              | 57%                | 21%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 61%                | 22%     | 11%          | 6%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 6%              | 71%                | 18%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 74%                | 21%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 4%              | 35%                | 46%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| Total | 116        | 0                   | 116                   | 3%              | 65%                | 23%     | 9%           | 1%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 82%                | 18%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 29%                | 57%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 78%                | 11%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 6%              | 82%                | 12%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 5%              | 84%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 4%              | 69%                | 27%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 116        | 0                   | 116                   | 3%              | 72%                | 22%     | 3%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Eastbrook Academy**

School Number: 1218

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

|       | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 29%                | 25%     | 33%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 26%                | 37%     | 21%          | 16%        |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 13%                | 33%     | 47%          | 7%         |
| 6     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 29%                | 29%     | 36%          | 7%         |
| 7     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 12%                | 18%     | 59%          | 12%        |
| 8     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 20%                | 20%     | 40%          | 20%        |
| Total | 99         | 0                   | 99                    | 0%              | 22%                | 27%     | 38%          | 12%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 17%                | 46%     | 25%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 16%                | 63%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 7%              | 13%                | 60%     | 13%          | 7%         |
| 6     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 36%                | 29%     | 36%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 18%                | 41%     | 29%          | 12%        |
| 8     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 40%                | 40%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| Total | 99         | 0                   | 99                    | 1%              | 21%                | 47%     | 24%          | 6%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Eastbrook Academy School Number: 1218

# Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 29%                | 25%     | 33%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 26%                | 37%     | 21%          | 16%        |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 13%                | 33%     | 47%          | 7%         |
| 6     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 29%                | 29%     | 36%          | 7%         |
| 7     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 12%                | 18%     | 59%          | 12%        |
| 8     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 20%                | 20%     | 40%          | 20%        |
| Total | 99         | 0                   | 99                    | 0%              | 22%                | 27%     | 38%          | 12%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 17%                | 46%     | 25%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 16%                | 63%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 7%              | 13%                | 60%     | 13%          | 7%         |
| 6     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 36%                | 29%     | 36%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 18%                | 41%     | 29%          | 12%        |
| 8     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 40%                | 40%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| Total | 99         | 0                   | 99                    | 1%              | 21%                | 47%     | 24%          | 6%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Elm Grove Lutheran School**

School Number: 600

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 5          | 2                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 1                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 9          | 3                   | 6                     | 33%             | 11%                | 11%     | 11%          | 33%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 5          | 2                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 1                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 9          | 3                   | 6                     | 44%             | 0%                 | 11%     | 11%          | 33%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

#### **Elm Grove Lutheran School**

School Number: 600

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 5          | 2                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 1                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 9          | 3                   | 6                     | 0%              | 17%                | 17%     | 17%          | 50%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 5          | 2                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 1                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 9          | 3                   | 6                     | 17%             | 0%                 | 17%     | 17%          | 50%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# First Immanuel Lutheran School

School Number: 690

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | *                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 1                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 7          | 5                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 1                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 7          | 5                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **First Immanuel Lutheran School**

School Number: 690

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 1                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 7          | 5                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 1                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 7          | 5                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Garden Homes Lutheran School**

**School Number: 740** 

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

|       |            | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 46%                | 33%     | 4%           | 17%        |
| 4     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 37%                | 19%     | 19%          | 26%        |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 55%                | 23%     | 23%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 76%                | 10%     | 5%           | 10%        |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 56%                | 24%     | 12%          | 8%         |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 23%                | 64%     | 5%           | 9%         |
| Total | 141        | 0                   | 141                   | 0%              | 48%                | 28%     | 11%          | 12%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 29%     | 46%          | 17%        |
| 4     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 11%                | 37%     | 30%          | 22%        |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 23%                | 50%     | 23%          | 5%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 33%                | 38%     | 14%          | 14%        |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 32%                | 32%     | 12%          | 24%        |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 50%                | 27%     | 14%          | 9%         |
| Total | 141        | 0                   | 141                   | 0%              | 26%                | 35%     | 23%          | 16%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Garden Homes Lutheran School**

School Number: 740

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 46%                | 33%     | 4%           | 17%        |
| 4     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 37%                | 19%     | 19%          | 26%        |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 55%                | 23%     | 23%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 76%                | 10%     | 5%           | 10%        |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 56%                | 24%     | 12%          | 8%         |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 23%                | 64%     | 5%           | 9%         |
| Total | 141        | 0                   | 141                   | 0%              | 48%                | 28%     | 11%          | 12%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 29%     | 46%          | 17%        |
| 4     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 11%                | 37%     | 30%          | 22%        |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 23%                | 50%     | 23%          | 5%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 33%                | 38%     | 14%          | 14%        |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 32%                | 32%     | 12%          | 24%        |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 50%                | 27%     | 14%          | 9%         |
| Total | 141        | 0                   | 141                   | 0%              | 26%                | 35%     | 23%          | 16%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Grace Christian Academy**

School Number: 1088

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 5          | 1                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 4          | 4                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 7          | 4                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 10         | 4                   | 6                     | 40%             | 10%                | 20%     | 30%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 8          | 6                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 41         | 26                  | 15                    | 63%             | 10%                | 12%     | 10%          | 5%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 5          | 1                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 4          | 4                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 7          | 4                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 10         | 4                   | 6                     | 50%             | 20%                | 30%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 8          | 6                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 41         | 26                  | 15                    | 66%             | 15%                | 12%     | 7%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Grace Christian Academy**

School Number: 1088

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 5          | 1                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 4          | 4                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 7          | 4                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 10         | 4                   | 6                     | 0%              | 17%                | 33%     | 50%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 8          | 6                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 41         | 26                  | 15                    | 0%              | 27%                | 33%     | 27%          | 13%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 5          | 1                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 4          | 4                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 7          | 4                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 10         | 4                   | 6                     | 17%             | 33%                | 50%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 8          | 6                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 41         | 26                  | 15                    | 7%              | 40%                | 33%     | 20%          | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Grace Lutheran School**

**School Number: 818** 

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 5     | 4          | 4        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 1          | 1        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 1          | 1        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 8          | 8        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 5     | 4          | 4                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 8          | 8                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

#### **Grace Lutheran School**

School Number: 818

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 5     | 4          | 4                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 8          | 8                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 5     | 4          | 4                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 8          | 8                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

 $<sup>\</sup>ensuremath{^*}$  Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Greater Holy Temple Christian Academy**

School Number: 1345

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

|       |            | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 67         | 0                   | 67                    | 0%              | 78%                | 18%     | 3%           | 1%         |
| 4     | 71         | 0                   | 71                    | 1%              | 86%                | 6%      | 6%           | 1%         |
| 5     | 64         | 0                   | 64                    | 0%              | 81%                | 16%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 90%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 0%              | 81%                | 15%     | 2%           | 2%         |
| 8     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 62%                | 33%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| Total | 381        | 0                   | 381                   | 0%              | 80%                | 16%     | 3%           | 1%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 67         | 0                   | 67                    | 0%              | 81%                | 19%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 71         | 0                   | 71                    | 1%              | 87%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 64         | 0                   | 64                    | 0%              | 95%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 93%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 0%              | 90%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 85%                | 15%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 381        | 0                   | 381                   | 0%              | 88%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Greater Holy Temple Christian Academy**

School Number: 1345

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 67         | 0        | 67            | 0%     | 78%       | 18%     | 3%           | 1%         |
| 4     | 71         | 0        | 71            | 1%     | 86%       | 6%      | 6%           | 1%         |
| 5     | 64         | 0        | 64            | 0%     | 81%       | 16%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 60         | 0        | 60            | 0%     | 90%       | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 59         | 0        | 59            | 0%     | 81%       | 15%     | 2%           | 2%         |
| 8     | 60         | 0        | 60            | 0%     | 62%       | 33%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| Total | 381        | 0        | 381           | 0%     | 80%       | 16%     | 3%           | 1%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 67         | 0                   | 67                    | 0%              | 81%                | 19%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 71         | 0                   | 71                    | 1%              | 87%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 64         | 0                   | 64                    | 0%              | 95%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 93%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 59         | 0                   | 59                    | 0%              | 90%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 85%                | 15%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 381        | 0                   | 381                   | 0%              | 88%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Heritage Christian Schools**

**School Number: 848** 

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 20%                | 40%     | 40%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 27%                | 13%     | 33%          | 27%        |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 20%                | 50%     | 20%          | 10%        |
| 6     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 36%                | 45%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 9%                 | 45%     | 27%          | 18%        |
| 8     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 30%                | 40%     | 20%          | 10%        |
| Total | 67         | 0                   | 67                    | 0%              | 24%                | 37%     | 27%          | 12%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 10%                | 50%     | 30%          | 10%        |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 20%                | 40%     | 27%          | 13%        |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 50%                | 40%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 27%                | 45%     | 27%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 27%                | 36%     | 36%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 50%                | 20%     | 20%          | 10%        |
| Total | 67         | 0                   | 67                    | 0%              | 30%                | 39%     | 25%          | 6%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Heritage Christian Schools**

School Number: 848

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 20%                | 40%     | 40%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 27%                | 13%     | 33%          | 27%        |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 20%                | 50%     | 20%          | 10%        |
| 6     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 36%                | 45%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 9%                 | 45%     | 27%          | 18%        |
| 8     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 30%                | 40%     | 20%          | 10%        |
| Total | 67         | 0                   | 67                    | 0%              | 24%                | 37%     | 27%          | 12%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 10%                | 50%     | 30%          | 10%        |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 20%                | 40%     | 27%          | 13%        |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 50%                | 40%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 27%                | 45%     | 27%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 27%                | 36%     | 36%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 50%                | 20%     | 20%          | 10%        |
| Total | 67         | 0                   | 67                    | 0%              | 30%                | 39%     | 25%          | 6%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Hickman Academy Preparatory School**

School Number: 1101

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| _     |            | •                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 33%             | 61%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 42         | 0                   | 42                    | 17%             | 69%                | 10%     | 2%           | 2%         |
| 5     | 32         | 0                   | 32                    | 22%             | 69%                | 9%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 7%              | 79%                | 11%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 17%             | 66%                | 14%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 34         | 0                   | 34                    | 12%             | 71%                | 18%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 198        | 0                   | 198                   | 18%             | 69%                | 11%     | 2%           | 1%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 30%             | 61%                | 9%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 42         | 0                   | 42                    | 19%             | 74%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 32         | 0                   | 32                    | 25%             | 75%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 7%              | 89%                | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 24%             | 69%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 34         | 0                   | 34                    | 12%             | 71%                | 18%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 198        | 0                   | 198                   | 20%             | 73%                | 8%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Hickman Academy Preparatory School**

School Number: 1101

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 33%             | 61%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 42         | 0                   | 42                    | 17%             | 69%                | 10%     | 2%           | 2%         |
| 5     | 32         | 0                   | 32                    | 22%             | 69%                | 9%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 7%              | 79%                | 11%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 17%             | 66%                | 14%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 34         | 0                   | 34                    | 12%             | 71%                | 18%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 198        | 0                   | 198                   | 18%             | 69%                | 11%     | 2%           | 1%         |

|       | 0111000100 |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 30%             | 61%                | 9%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 42         | 0                   | 42                    | 19%             | 74%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 32         | 0                   | 32                    | 25%             | 75%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 7%              | 89%                | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 24%             | 69%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 34         | 0                   | 34                    | 12%             | 71%                | 18%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 198        | 0                   | 198                   | 20%             | 73%                | 8%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Hillel Academy**

**School Number: 856** 

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| U     |            | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 5          | 5                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 8          | 8                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 30         | 30                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 5          | 5                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 8          | 8                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 30         | 30                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Hillel Academy School Number: 856

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 5          | 5        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 8          | 8        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 6          | 6        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 3          | 3        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 6          | 6        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 30         | 30       | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 5          | 5                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 8          | 8                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 30         | 30                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Holy Redeemer Christian Academy**

School Number: 1180

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| _     |            | •                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 27%             | 65%                | 4%      | 4%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 37         | 0                   | 37                    | 16%             | 73%                | 8%      | 3%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 5%              | 75%                | 15%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 12%             | 60%                | 28%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 40         | 0                   | 40                    | 5%              | 78%                | 10%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 41         | 0                   | 41                    | 12%             | 59%                | 24%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| Total | 189        | 0                   | 189                   | 13%             | 68%                | 15%     | 4%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 27%             | 65%                | 8%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 37         | 0                   | 37                    | 16%             | 78%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 5%              | 90%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 12%             | 76%                | 12%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 40         | 0                   | 40                    | 5%              | 93%                | 3%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 41         | 0                   | 41                    | 12%             | 80%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 189        | 0                   | 189                   | 13%             | 81%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Holy Redeemer Christian Academy**

School Number: 1180

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 27%             | 65%                | 4%      | 4%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 37         | 0                   | 37                    | 16%             | 73%                | 8%      | 3%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 5%              | 75%                | 15%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 12%             | 60%                | 28%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 40         | 0                   | 40                    | 5%              | 78%                | 10%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 41         | 0                   | 41                    | 12%             | 59%                | 24%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| Total | 189        | 0                   | 189                   | 13%             | 68%                | 15%     | 4%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 27%             | 65%                | 8%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 37         | 0                   | 37                    | 16%             | 78%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 5%              | 90%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 12%             | 76%                | 12%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 40         | 0                   | 40                    | 5%              | 93%                | 3%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 41         | 0                   | 41                    | 12%             | 80%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 189        | 0                   | 189                   | 13%             | 81%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Holy Wisdom Academy**

School Number: 2850

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| _     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 37         | 0                   | 37                    | 0%              | 22%                | 30%     | 41%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 47%                | 29%     | 24%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 41%                | 27%     | 27%          | 5%         |
| 6     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 45%                | 28%     | 28%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 21%     | 58%          | 13%        |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 13%                | 22%     | 52%          | 13%        |
| Total | 152        | 0                   | 152                   | 0%              | 28%                | 26%     | 39%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 37         | 0                   | 37                    | 0%              | 46%                | 27%     | 27%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 53%                | 35%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 50%                | 36%     | 9%           | 5%         |
| 6     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 41%                | 48%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 33%                | 54%     | 8%           | 4%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 30%                | 57%     | 9%           | 4%         |
| Total | 152        | 0                   | 152                   | 0%              | 42%                | 42%     | 14%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Holy Wisdom Academy**

School Number: 2850

### Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 37         | 0                   | 37                    | 0%              | 22%                | 30%     | 41%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 47%                | 29%     | 24%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 41%                | 27%     | 27%          | 5%         |
| 6     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 45%                | 28%     | 28%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 21%     | 58%          | 13%        |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 13%                | 22%     | 52%          | 13%        |
| Total | 152        | 0                   | 152                   | 0%              | 28%                | 26%     | 39%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 37         | 0                   | 37                    | 0%              | 46%                | 27%     | 27%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 53%                | 35%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 50%                | 36%     | 9%           | 5%         |
| 6     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 41%                | 48%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 33%                | 54%     | 8%           | 4%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 30%                | 57%     | 9%           | 4%         |
| Total | 152        | 0                   | 152                   | 0%              | 42%                | 42%     | 14%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **HOPE Christian School: Caritas**

School Number: 1703

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

29

Total

| 0     | 0 0        |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent            | # Required to         | % Not           | % Minimal          | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|       |            | Opt-Out             | Test                  | Tested          | Perf.              |         |              |            |
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 86%                | 7%      | 7%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 87%                | 7%      | 7%           | 0%         |
| Total | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 86%                | 7%      | 7%           | 0%         |
| *Math | ematics    |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 21%             | 50%                | 14%     | 7%           | 7%         |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 47%                | 53%     | 0%           | 0%         |

10%

48%

34%

3%

3%

29

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **HOPE Christian School: Caritas**

School Number: 1703

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 14         | 0        | 14            | 0%     | 86%       | 7%      | 7%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 15         | 0        | 15            | 0%     | 87%       | 7%      | 7%           | 0%         |
| Total | 29         | 0        | 29            | 0%     | 86%       | 7%      | 7%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 21%             | 50%                | 14%     | 7%           | 7%         |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 47%                | 53%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 10%             | 48%                | 34%     | 3%           | 3%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **HOPE Christian School: Fortis**

School Number: 1439

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 54         | 0                   | 54                    | 0%              | 57%                | 24%     | 13%          | 6%         |
| 4     | 57         | 0                   | 57                    | 0%              | 68%                | 16%     | 14%          | 2%         |
| 5     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 45%                | 17%     | 31%          | 7%         |
| 6     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 7%              | 41%                | 33%     | 19%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 32         | 0                   | 32                    | 0%              | 34%                | 34%     | 19%          | 13%        |
| 8     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 3%              | 21%                | 39%     | 33%          | 3%         |
| Total | 232        | 0                   | 232                   | 1%              | 48%                | 26%     | 20%          | 5%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 54         | 0                   | 54                    | 4%              | 37%                | 39%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 57         | 0                   | 57                    | 0%              | 40%                | 46%     | 12%          | 2%         |
| 5     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 3%              | 48%                | 14%     | 28%          | 7%         |
| 6     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 7%              | 33%                | 48%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 32         | 0                   | 32                    | 0%              | 41%                | 41%     | 13%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 3%              | 39%                | 36%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| Total | 232        | 0                   | 232                   | 3%              | 40%                | 38%     | 17%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **HOPE Christian School: Fortis**

School Number: 1439

### Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 54         | 0                   | 54                    | 0%              | 57%                | 24%     | 13%          | 6%         |
| 4     | 57         | 0                   | 57                    | 0%              | 68%                | 16%     | 14%          | 2%         |
| 5     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 45%                | 17%     | 31%          | 7%         |
| 6     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 7%              | 41%                | 33%     | 19%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 32         | 0                   | 32                    | 0%              | 34%                | 34%     | 19%          | 13%        |
| 8     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 3%              | 21%                | 39%     | 33%          | 3%         |
| Total | 232        | 0                   | 232                   | 1%              | 48%                | 26%     | 20%          | 5%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 54         | 0                   | 54                    | 4%              | 37%                | 39%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 57         | 0                   | 57                    | 0%              | 40%                | 46%     | 12%          | 2%         |
| 5     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 3%              | 48%                | 14%     | 28%          | 7%         |
| 6     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 7%              | 33%                | 48%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 32         | 0                   | 32                    | 0%              | 41%                | 41%     | 13%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 3%              | 39%                | 36%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| Total | 232        | 0                   | 232                   | 3%              | 40%                | 38%     | 17%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **HOPE Christian School: Prima**

School Number: 1315

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

|       | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 63%                | 22%     | 12%          | 3%         |
| 4     | 54         | 0                   | 54                    | 0%              | 65%                | 22%     | 11%          | 2%         |
| 5     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 2%              | 67%                | 16%     | 12%          | 2%         |
| 6     | 57         | 0                   | 57                    | 5%              | 44%                | 30%     | 19%          | 2%         |
| 7     | 56         | 0                   | 56                    | 2%              | 45%                | 38%     | 14%          | 2%         |
| 8     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 2%              | 44%                | 29%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| Total | 328        | 0                   | 328                   | 2%              | 55%                | 26%     | 16%          | 2%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 68%                | 17%     | 13%          | 2%         |
| 4     | 54         | 0                   | 54                    | 0%              | 43%                | 50%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 2%              | 82%                | 14%     | 2%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 57         | 0                   | 57                    | 7%              | 67%                | 18%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 56         | 0                   | 56                    | 2%              | 50%                | 39%     | 5%           | 4%         |
| 8     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 2%              | 44%                | 35%     | 17%          | 2%         |
| Total | 328        | 0                   | 328                   | 2%              | 59%                | 29%     | 9%           | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **HOPE Christian School: Prima**

School Number: 1315

# Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 60         | 0        | 60            | 0%     | 63%       | 22%     | 12%          | 3%         |
| 4     | 54         | 0        | 54            | 0%     | 65%       | 22%     | 11%          | 2%         |
| 5     | 49         | 0        | 49            | 2%     | 67%       | 16%     | 12%          | 2%         |
| 6     | 57         | 0        | 57            | 5%     | 44%       | 30%     | 19%          | 2%         |
| 7     | 56         | 0        | 56            | 2%     | 45%       | 38%     | 14%          | 2%         |
| 8     | 52         | 0        | 52            | 2%     | 44%       | 29%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| Total | 328        | 0        | 328           | 2%     | 55%       | 26%     | 16%          | 2%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 60         | 0                   | 60                    | 0%              | 68%                | 17%     | 13%          | 2%         |
| 4     | 54         | 0                   | 54                    | 0%              | 43%                | 50%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 2%              | 82%                | 14%     | 2%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 57         | 0                   | 57                    | 7%              | 67%                | 18%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 56         | 0                   | 56                    | 2%              | 50%                | 39%     | 5%           | 4%         |
| 8     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 2%              | 44%                | 35%     | 17%          | 2%         |
| Total | 328        | 0                   | 328                   | 2%              | 59%                | 29%     | 9%           | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **HOPE Christian School: Semper**

School Number: 1656

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | •        |               |        |           |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 28         | 0        | 28            | 0%     | 71%       | 18%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 28         | 0        | 28            | 0%     | 64%       | 18%     | 14%          | 4%         |
| 5     | 23         | 0        | 23            | 0%     | 61%       | 22%     | 17%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 28         | 0        | 28            | 0%     | 71%       | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 107        | 0        | 107           | 0%     | 67%       | 21%     | 10%          | 1%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 50%                | 21%     | 25%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 39%                | 46%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 70%                | 22%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 64%                | 36%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 107        | 0                   | 107                   | 0%              | 55%                | 32%     | 12%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **HOPE Christian School: Semper**

School Number: 1656

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 71%                | 18%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 64%                | 18%     | 14%          | 4%         |
| 5     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 61%                | 22%     | 17%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 71%                | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 107        | 0                   | 107                   | 0%              | 67%                | 21%     | 10%          | 1%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 50%                | 21%     | 25%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 39%                | 46%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 70%                | 22%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 64%                | 36%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 107        | 0                   | 107                   | 0%              | 55%                | 32%     | 12%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Immanuel Lutheran School**

School Number: 1568

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | •                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 71%                | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 22%             | 44%                | 11%     | 11%          | 11%        |
| 5     | 9          | 3                   | 6                     | 44%             | 44%                | 0%      | 11%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 6          | 2                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 8          | 4                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 22%             | 11%                | 11%     | 56%          | 0%         |
| Total | 48         | 13                  | 35                    | 29%             | 35%                | 10%     | 19%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 71%     | 29%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 33%             | 11%                | 56%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 9          | 3                   | 6                     | 44%             | 44%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 6          | 2                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 8          | 4                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 56%             | 33%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 48         | 13                  | 35                    | 38%             | 25%                | 29%     | 6%           | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Immanuel Lutheran School**

School Number: 1568

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 71%                | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 0%              | 57%                | 14%     | 14%          | 14%        |
| 5     | 9          | 3                   | 6                     | 17%             | 67%                | 0%      | 17%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 6          | 2                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 8          | 4                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 0%              | 14%                | 14%     | 71%          | 0%         |
| Total | 48         | 13                  | 35                    | 3%              | 49%                | 14%     | 26%          | 9%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 71%     | 29%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 14%             | 14%                | 71%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 9          | 3                   | 6                     | 17%             | 67%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 6          | 2                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 8          | 4                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 43%             | 43%                | 14%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 48         | 13                  | 35                    | 14%             | 34%                | 40%     | 9%           | 3%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Institute of Technology and Academics, Inc.

School Number: 1527

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 22%             | 67%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 9%              | 86%                | 0%      | 5%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 16%             | 72%                | 8%      | 4%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 8%              | 75%                | 13%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 26%             | 44%                | 30%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 19%             | 33%                | 33%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| Total | 146        | 0                   | 146                   | 17%             | 63%                | 16%     | 4%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 26%             | 70%                | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 9%              | 91%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 16%             | 76%                | 8%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 13%             | 83%                | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 26%             | 63%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 19%             | 71%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 146        | 0                   | 146                   | 18%             | 75%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Institute of Technology and Academics, Inc. School Number: 1527

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 22%             | 67%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 9%              | 86%                | 0%      | 5%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 16%             | 72%                | 8%      | 4%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 8%              | 75%                | 13%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 26%             | 44%                | 30%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 19%             | 33%                | 33%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| Total | 146        | 0                   | 146                   | 17%             | 63%                | 16%     | 4%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 26%             | 70%                | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 9%              | 91%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 16%             | 76%                | 8%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 13%             | 83%                | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 26%             | 63%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 19%             | 71%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 146        | 0                   | 146                   | 18%             | 75%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Jared C. Bruce Academy**

School Number: 1323

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 90%                | 5%      | 5%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 17         | 1                   | 16                    | 6%              | 88%                | 0%      | 6%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 94%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 19         | 1                   | 18                    | 5%              | 95%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 19         | 2                   | 17                    | 11%             | 79%                | 5%      | 5%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 18         | 3                   | 15                    | 17%             | 44%                | 22%     | 17%          | 0%         |
| Total | 109        | 7                   | 102                   | 6%              | 82%                | 6%      | 6%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 95%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 17         | 1                   | 16                    | 6%              | 71%                | 18%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 94%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 19         | 1                   | 18                    | 5%              | 95%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 19         | 2                   | 17                    | 16%             | 79%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 18         | 3                   | 15                    | 17%             | 78%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 109        | 7                   | 102                   | 8%              | 85%                | 6%      | 1%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Jared C. Bruce Academy**

School Number: 1323

# Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 90%                | 5%      | 5%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 17         | 1                   | 16                    | 0%              | 94%                | 0%      | 6%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 94%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 19         | 1                   | 18                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 19         | 2                   | 17                    | 0%              | 88%                | 6%      | 6%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 18         | 3                   | 15                    | 0%              | 53%                | 27%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| Total | 109        | 7                   | 102                   | 0%              | 87%                | 7%      | 6%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 95%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 17         | 1                   | 16                    | 0%              | 75%                | 19%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 94%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 19         | 1                   | 18                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 19         | 2                   | 17                    | 6%              | 88%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 18         | 3                   | 15                    | 0%              | 93%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 109        | 7                   | 102                   | 2%              | 91%                | 6%      | 1%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Lutheran Special School**

School Number: 1685

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

|       | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 4          | 2                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 7          | 6                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 33         | 30                  | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 4          | 2                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 7          | 6                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 33         | 30                  | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Lutheran Special School** School Number: 1685

# Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 4          | 2                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 7          | 6                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 33         | 30                  | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 4          | 2                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 7          | 7                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 7          | 6                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 33         | 30                  | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Mary Queen of Saints Catholic Academy**

School Number: 2880

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 19%                | 38%     | 38%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 25%          | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Mary Queen of Saints Catholic Academy**

School Number: 2880

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 19%                | 38%     | 38%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 25%          | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Messmer Catholic Schools**

School Number: 1606

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 90         | 0                   | 90                    | 6%              | 38%                | 41%     | 13%          | 2%         |
| 4     | 83         | 0                   | 83                    | 0%              | 58%                | 19%     | 18%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 90         | 0                   | 90                    | 2%              | 58%                | 22%     | 16%          | 2%         |
| 6     | 87         | 0                   | 87                    | 0%              | 51%                | 32%     | 16%          | 1%         |
| 7     | 97         | 0                   | 97                    | 5%              | 39%                | 30%     | 20%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 95         | 0                   | 95                    | 1%              | 34%                | 33%     | 32%          | 1%         |
| Total | 542        | 0                   | 542                   | 2%              | 46%                | 30%     | 19%          | 3%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 90         | 0                   | 90                    | 6%              | 50%                | 30%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 83         | 0                   | 83                    | 0%              | 58%                | 37%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 90         | 0                   | 90                    | 2%              | 82%                | 16%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 87         | 0                   | 87                    | 0%              | 72%                | 28%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 97         | 0                   | 97                    | 5%              | 71%                | 21%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 95         | 0                   | 95                    | 2%              | 76%                | 18%     | 3%           | 1%         |
| Total | 542        | 0                   | 542                   | 3%              | 68%                | 25%     | 4%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Messmer Catholic Schools**

School Number: 1606

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 90         | 0                   | 90                    | 6%              | 38%                | 41%     | 13%          | 2%         |
| 4     | 83         | 0                   | 83                    | 0%              | 58%                | 19%     | 18%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 90         | 0                   | 90                    | 2%              | 58%                | 22%     | 16%          | 2%         |
| 6     | 87         | 0                   | 87                    | 0%              | 51%                | 32%     | 16%          | 1%         |
| 7     | 97         | 0                   | 97                    | 5%              | 39%                | 30%     | 20%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 95         | 0                   | 95                    | 1%              | 34%                | 33%     | 32%          | 1%         |
| Total | 542        | 0                   | 542                   | 2%              | 46%                | 30%     | 19%          | 3%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 90         | 0                   | 90                    | 6%              | 50%                | 30%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 83         | 0                   | 83                    | 0%              | 58%                | 37%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 90         | 0                   | 90                    | 2%              | 82%                | 16%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 87         | 0                   | 87                    | 0%              | 72%                | 28%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 97         | 0                   | 97                    | 5%              | 71%                | 21%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 95         | 0                   | 95                    | 2%              | 76%                | 18%     | 3%           | 1%         |
| Total | 542        | 0                   | 542                   | 3%              | 68%                | 25%     | 4%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Milwaukee Lutheran High School

School Number: 1870

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 8     | 13         | 12                  | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 13         | 12                  | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 8     | 13         | 12                  | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 13         | 12                  | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Milwaukee Lutheran High School School Number: 1870

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

|       |            | 90 1 - 1 00         |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 8     | 13         | 12                  | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 13         | 12                  | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| *Math | ematics    |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 8     | 13         | 12                  | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 13         | 12                  | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Milwaukee Seventh Day Adventist School

School Number: 1873

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 13%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 57%                | 7%      | 21%          | 14%        |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 80%                | 10%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 35%                | 29%     | 29%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 38%                | 56%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 33%                | 40%     | 20%          | 7%         |
| Total | 88         | 0                   | 88                    | 0%              | 42%                | 34%     | 17%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 19%                | 56%     | 13%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 14%                | 50%     | 29%          | 7%         |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 47%                | 29%     | 18%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 69%                | 25%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 47%                | 53%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 88         | 0                   | 88                    | 0%              | 47%                | 38%     | 11%          | 5%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Milwaukee Seventh Day Adventist School

School Number: 1873

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 13%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 57%                | 7%      | 21%          | 14%        |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 80%                | 10%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 35%                | 29%     | 29%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 38%                | 56%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 33%                | 40%     | 20%          | 7%         |
| Total | 88         | 0                   | 88                    | 0%              | 42%                | 34%     | 17%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 19%                | 56%     | 13%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 14%                | 50%     | 29%          | 7%         |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 47%                | 29%     | 18%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 69%                | 25%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 47%                | 53%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 88         | 0                   | 88                    | 0%              | 47%                | 38%     | 11%          | 5%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Mother of Good Counsel School**

School Number: 1910

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| 0     |            |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 16%                | 42%     | 32%          | 11%        |
| 4     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 35%                | 13%     | 39%          | 13%        |
| 5     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 45%                | 27%     | 27%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 31         | 0                   | 31                    | 0%              | 23%                | 35%     | 29%          | 13%        |
| 7     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 17%                | 33%     | 50%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 17%                | 35%     | 43%          | 4%         |
| Total | 119        | 0                   | 119                   | 0%              | 24%                | 31%     | 36%          | 8%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 37%                | 42%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 30%                | 43%     | 22%          | 4%         |
| 5     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 36%                | 45%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 31         | 0                   | 31                    | 3%              | 35%                | 48%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 42%                | 50%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 57%                | 39%     | 0%           | 4%         |
| Total | 119        | 0                   | 119                   | 1%              | 39%                | 45%     | 13%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Mother of Good Counsel School**

School Number: 1910

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 16%                | 42%     | 32%          | 11%        |
| 4     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 35%                | 13%     | 39%          | 13%        |
| 5     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 45%                | 27%     | 27%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 31         | 0                   | 31                    | 0%              | 23%                | 35%     | 29%          | 13%        |
| 7     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 17%                | 33%     | 50%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 17%                | 35%     | 43%          | 4%         |
| Total | 119        | 0                   | 119                   | 0%              | 24%                | 31%     | 36%          | 8%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 37%                | 42%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 30%                | 43%     | 22%          | 4%         |
| 5     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 36%                | 45%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 31         | 0                   | 31                    | 3%              | 35%                | 48%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 42%                | 50%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 57%                | 39%     | 0%           | 4%         |
| Total | 119        | 0                   | 119                   | 1%              | 39%                | 45%     | 13%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Mount Calvary Lutheran School**

School Number: 1930

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 25%                | 30%     | 25%          | 20%        |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 18%                | 45%     | 27%          | 9%         |
| 5     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 28%                | 22%     | 44%          | 6%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 52%                | 29%     | 14%          | 5%         |
| 7     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 27%                | 27%     | 36%          | 9%         |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 18%                | 41%     | 35%          | 6%         |
| Total | 120        | 0                   | 120                   | 0%              | 28%                | 33%     | 30%          | 9%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 15%                | 45%     | 40%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 55%                | 41%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 6%              | 61%                | 28%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 48%                | 38%     | 10%          | 5%         |
| 7     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 36%                | 45%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 53%                | 41%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| Total | 120        | 0                   | 120                   | 1%              | 44%                | 40%     | 14%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Mount Calvary Lutheran School School Number: 1930

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 25%                | 30%     | 25%          | 20%        |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 18%                | 45%     | 27%          | 9%         |
| 5     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 28%                | 22%     | 44%          | 6%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 52%                | 29%     | 14%          | 5%         |
| 7     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 27%                | 27%     | 36%          | 9%         |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 18%                | 41%     | 35%          | 6%         |
| Total | 120        | 0                   | 120                   | 0%              | 28%                | 33%     | 30%          | 9%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 15%                | 45%     | 40%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 55%                | 41%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 6%              | 61%                | 28%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 48%                | 38%     | 10%          | 5%         |
| 7     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 36%                | 45%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 53%                | 41%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| Total | 120        | 0                   | 120                   | 1%              | 44%                | 40%     | 14%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Mount Lebanon Lutheran School**

School Number: 1980

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| U     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 71%                | 14%     | 5%           | 10%        |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 6%              | 47%                | 35%     | 6%           | 6%         |
| 5     | 20         | 1                   | 19                    | 5%              | 60%                | 15%     | 10%          | 10%        |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 79%                | 11%     | 5%           | 5%         |
| 7     | 21         | 1                   | 20                    | 5%              | 43%                | 48%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 22%                | 44%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| Total | 116        | 2                   | 114                   | 3%              | 54%                | 28%     | 10%          | 5%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 71%                | 19%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 6%              | 59%                | 24%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 20         | 1                   | 19                    | 10%             | 55%                | 15%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 79%                | 16%     | 0%           | 5%         |
| 7     | 21         | 1                   | 20                    | 5%              | 48%                | 38%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 61%                | 11%     | 22%          | 6%         |
| Total | 116        | 2                   | 114                   | 3%              | 62%                | 21%     | 12%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Mount Lebanon Lutheran School**

School Number: 1980

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 71%                | 14%     | 5%           | 10%        |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 6%              | 47%                | 35%     | 6%           | 6%         |
| 5     | 20         | 1                   | 19                    | 0%              | 63%                | 16%     | 11%          | 11%        |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 79%                | 11%     | 5%           | 5%         |
| 7     | 21         | 1                   | 20                    | 0%              | 45%                | 50%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 22%                | 44%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| Total | 116        | 2                   | 114                   | 1%              | 55%                | 28%     | 11%          | 5%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 71%                | 19%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 6%              | 59%                | 24%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 20         | 1                   | 19                    | 5%              | 58%                | 16%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 79%                | 16%     | 0%           | 5%         |
| 7     | 21         | 1                   | 20                    | 0%              | 50%                | 40%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 61%                | 11%     | 22%          | 6%         |
| Total | 116        | 2                   | 114                   | 2%              | 63%                | 21%     | 12%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Mount Olive Lutheran School**

School Number: 1990

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

|       | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 17%                | 50%     | 25%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 10%                | 40%     | 30%          | 20%        |
| 5     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 22%             | 33%                | 22%     | 22%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 54%     | 23%          | 8%         |
| 7     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 13%                | 40%     | 33%          | 13%        |
| 8     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 54%     | 23%          | 8%         |
| Total | 72         | 2                   | 70                    | 3%              | 17%                | 44%     | 26%          | 10%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 50%                | 33%     | 8%           | 8%         |
| 4     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 20%                | 40%     | 40%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 22%             | 44%                | 33%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 31%                | 46%     | 23%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 33%                | 53%     | 7%           | 7%         |
| 8     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 46%                | 38%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| Total | 72         | 2                   | 70                    | 3%              | 38%                | 42%     | 15%          | 3%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Mount Olive Lutheran School**

School Number: 1990

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 17%                | 50%     | 25%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 10%                | 40%     | 30%          | 20%        |
| 5     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 0%              | 43%                | 29%     | 29%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 54%     | 23%          | 8%         |
| 7     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 13%                | 40%     | 33%          | 13%        |
| 8     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 54%     | 23%          | 8%         |
| Total | 72         | 2                   | 70                    | 0%              | 17%                | 46%     | 27%          | 10%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 50%                | 33%     | 8%           | 8%         |
| 4     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 20%                | 40%     | 40%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 0%              | 57%                | 43%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 31%                | 46%     | 23%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 33%                | 53%     | 7%           | 7%         |
| 8     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 46%                | 38%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| Total | 72         | 2                   | 70                    | 0%              | 39%                | 43%     | 16%          | 3%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Nativity Jesuit Middle School**

School Number: 1996

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 5     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 18%                | 29%     | 43%          | 11%        |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 6%                 | 44%     | 25%          | 19%        |
| 7     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 0%                 | 25%     | 38%          | 38%        |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 0%                 | 6%      | 53%          | 41%        |
| Total | 77         | 0                   | 77                    | 1%              | 8%                 | 26%     | 40%          | 25%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 5     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 29%                | 50%     | 18%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 19%                | 44%     | 25%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 6%                 | 13%     | 25%          | 56%        |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 0%                 | 18%     | 47%          | 35%        |
| Total | 77         | 0                   | 77                    | 1%              | 16%                | 34%     | 27%          | 22%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Nativity Jesuit Middle School**

School Number: 1996

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 5     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 18%                | 29%     | 43%          | 11%        |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 6%                 | 44%     | 25%          | 19%        |
| 7     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 0%                 | 25%     | 38%          | 38%        |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 0%                 | 6%      | 53%          | 41%        |
| Total | 77         | 0                   | 77                    | 1%              | 8%                 | 26%     | 40%          | 25%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 5     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 29%                | 50%     | 18%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 19%                | 44%     | 25%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 6%                 | 13%     | 25%          | 56%        |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 0%                 | 18%     | 47%          | 35%        |
| Total | 77         | 0                   | 77                    | 1%              | 16%                | 34%     | 27%          | 22%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **New Testament Christian Academy**

School Number: 1327

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 11         | 2                   | 9                     | 18%             | 0%                 | 36%     | 18%          | 27%        |
| 4     | 8          | 3                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 8          | 4                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 12         | 8                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 7          | 1                   | 6                     | 14%             | 0%                 | 43%     | 29%          | 14%        |
| 8     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 13%     | 75%          | 13%        |
| Total | 54         | 18                  | 36                    | 33%             | 0%                 | 24%     | 26%          | 17%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 11         | 2                   | 9                     | 18%             | 0%                 | 45%     | 27%          | 9%         |
| 4     | 8          | 3                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 8          | 4                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 12         | 8                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 7          | 1                   | 6                     | 14%             | 29%                | 29%     | 14%          | 14%        |
| 8     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| Total | 54         | 18                  | 36                    | 33%             | 11%                | 33%     | 19%          | 4%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **New Testament Christian Academy**

School Number: 1327

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 11         | 2                   | 9                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 44%     | 22%          | 33%        |
| 4     | 8          | 3                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 8          | 4                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 12         | 8                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 7          | 1                   | 6                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 50%     | 33%          | 17%        |
| 8     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 13%     | 75%          | 13%        |
| Total | 54         | 18                  | 36                    | 0%              | 0%                 | 36%     | 39%          | 25%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 11         | 2                   | 9                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 56%     | 33%          | 11%        |
| 4     | 8          | 3                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 8          | 4                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 12         | 8                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 7          | 1                   | 6                     | 0%              | 33%                | 33%     | 17%          | 17%        |
| 8     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| Total | 54         | 18                  | 36                    | 0%              | 17%                | 50%     | 28%          | 6%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Northwest Catholic School**

School Number: 1575

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| 0     |            | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 29%                | 41%     | 18%          | 12%        |
| 4     | 38         | 0                   | 38                    | 0%              | 61%                | 21%     | 8%           | 11%        |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 59%                | 23%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 48%                | 28%     | 20%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 48%                | 28%     | 20%          | 4%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 39%                | 30%     | 30%          | 0%         |
| Total | 150        | 0                   | 150                   | 0%              | 49%                | 27%     | 18%          | 5%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 6%                 | 47%     | 41%          | 6%         |
| 4     | 38         | 0                   | 38                    | 0%              | 61%                | 26%     | 8%           | 5%         |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 77%                | 18%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 80%                | 12%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 80%                | 12%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 78%                | 17%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| Total | 150        | 0                   | 150                   | 0%              | 66%                | 21%     | 11%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Northwest Catholic School**

School Number: 1575

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 29%                | 41%     | 18%          | 12%        |
| 4     | 38         | 0                   | 38                    | 0%              | 61%                | 21%     | 8%           | 11%        |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 59%                | 23%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 48%                | 28%     | 20%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 48%                | 28%     | 20%          | 4%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 39%                | 30%     | 30%          | 0%         |
| Total | 150        | 0                   | 150                   | 0%              | 49%                | 27%     | 18%          | 5%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 6%                 | 47%     | 41%          | 6%         |
| 4     | 38         | 0                   | 38                    | 0%              | 61%                | 26%     | 8%           | 5%         |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 77%                | 18%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 80%                | 12%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 80%                | 12%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 78%                | 17%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| Total | 150        | 0                   | 150                   | 0%              | 66%                | 21%     | 11%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Northwest Lutheran School**

School Number: 2030

## Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

|       | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 32%     | 28%          | 32%        |
| 4     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 33%                | 26%     | 30%          | 11%        |
| 5     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 32%                | 48%     | 16%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 41%                | 30%     | 26%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 26         | 1                   | 25                    | 4%              | 35%                | 23%     | 27%          | 12%        |
| 8     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 39%                | 29%     | 29%          | 4%         |
| Total | 158        | 1                   | 157                   | 1%              | 32%                | 31%     | 26%          | 11%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 4%                 | 56%     | 36%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 56%                | 26%     | 19%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 4%              | 64%                | 28%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 70%                | 22%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 26         | 1                   | 25                    | 4%              | 50%                | 38%     | 4%           | 4%         |
| 8     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 71%                | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 158        | 1                   | 157                   | 1%              | 53%                | 33%     | 11%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Northwest Lutheran School**

School Number: 2030

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 32%     | 28%          | 32%        |
| 4     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 33%                | 26%     | 30%          | 11%        |
| 5     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 32%                | 48%     | 16%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 41%                | 30%     | 26%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 26         | 1                   | 25                    | 0%              | 36%                | 24%     | 28%          | 12%        |
| 8     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 39%                | 29%     | 29%          | 4%         |
| Total | 158        | 1                   | 157                   | 0%              | 32%                | 31%     | 26%          | 11%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 4%                 | 56%     | 36%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 56%                | 26%     | 19%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 4%              | 64%                | 28%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 70%                | 22%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 26         | 1                   | 25                    | 0%              | 52%                | 40%     | 4%           | 4%         |
| 8     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 71%                | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 158        | 1                   | 157                   | 1%              | 54%                | 33%     | 11%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Notre Dame Middle School**

School Number: 1095

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| _     |            |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 40         | 0                   | 40                    | 0%              | 43%                | 38%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 0%              | 30%                | 33%     | 21%          | 15%        |
| 5     | 36         | 0                   | 36                    | 0%              | 25%                | 19%     | 47%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 42         | 0                   | 42                    | 0%              | 26%                | 36%     | 38%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 42         | 0                   | 42                    | 0%              | 7%                 | 31%     | 55%          | 7%         |
| 8     | 36         | 0                   | 36                    | 0%              | 19%                | 39%     | 36%          | 6%         |
| Total | 229        | 0                   | 229                   | 0%              | 25%                | 33%     | 37%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 40         | 0                   | 40                    | 3%              | 25%                | 48%     | 23%          | 3%         |
| 4     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 0%              | 42%                | 45%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 36         | 0                   | 36                    | 0%              | 42%                | 39%     | 11%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 42         | 0                   | 42                    | 0%              | 45%                | 33%     | 14%          | 7%         |
| 7     | 42         | 0                   | 42                    | 0%              | 21%                | 36%     | 33%          | 10%        |
| 8     | 36         | 0                   | 36                    | 0%              | 44%                | 31%     | 17%          | 8%         |
| Total | 229        | 0                   | 229                   | 0%              | 36%                | 38%     | 19%          | 6%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Notre Dame Middle School**

School Number: 1095

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 40         | 0                   | 40                    | 0%              | 43%                | 38%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 0%              | 30%                | 33%     | 21%          | 15%        |
| 5     | 36         | 0                   | 36                    | 0%              | 25%                | 19%     | 47%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 42         | 0                   | 42                    | 0%              | 26%                | 36%     | 38%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 42         | 0                   | 42                    | 0%              | 7%                 | 31%     | 55%          | 7%         |
| 8     | 36         | 0                   | 36                    | 0%              | 19%                | 39%     | 36%          | 6%         |
| Total | 229        | 0                   | 229                   | 0%              | 25%                | 33%     | 37%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 40         | 0                   | 40                    | 3%              | 25%                | 48%     | 23%          | 3%         |
| 4     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 0%              | 42%                | 45%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 36         | 0                   | 36                    | 0%              | 42%                | 39%     | 11%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 42         | 0                   | 42                    | 0%              | 45%                | 33%     | 14%          | 7%         |
| 7     | 42         | 0                   | 42                    | 0%              | 21%                | 36%     | 33%          | 10%        |
| 8     | 36         | 0                   | 36                    | 0%              | 44%                | 31%     | 17%          | 8%         |
| Total | 229        | 0                   | 229                   | 0%              | 36%                | 38%     | 19%          | 6%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Our Lady Queen of Peace**

School Number: 2240

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

|       |            | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 64%                | 29%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 60%                | 25%     | 10%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 33%                | 20%     | 27%          | 20%        |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 53%                | 29%     | 12%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 44%                | 28%     | 28%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 25%                | 38%     | 31%          | 6%         |
| Total | 100        | 0                   | 100                   | 0%              | 47%                | 28%     | 19%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 50%                | 29%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 30%                | 45%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 40%                | 40%     | 13%          | 7%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 41%                | 53%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 56%                | 33%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 50%                | 44%     | 0%           | 6%         |
| Total | 100        | 0                   | 100                   | 0%              | 44%                | 41%     | 13%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Our Lady Queen of Peace School Number: 2240

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 64%                | 29%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 60%                | 25%     | 10%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 33%                | 20%     | 27%          | 20%        |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 53%                | 29%     | 12%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 44%                | 28%     | 28%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 25%                | 38%     | 31%          | 6%         |
| Total | 100        | 0                   | 100                   | 0%              | 47%                | 28%     | 19%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 50%                | 29%     | 21%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 30%                | 45%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 40%                | 40%     | 13%          | 7%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 41%                | 53%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 56%                | 33%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 50%                | 44%     | 0%           | 6%         |
| Total | 100        | 0                   | 100                   | 0%              | 44%                | 41%     | 13%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Prince of Peace**

School Number: 1205

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

|       |            | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 62         | 0                   | 62                    | 2%              | 32%                | 44%     | 18%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 60%                | 19%     | 15%          | 6%         |
| 5     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 38%                | 33%     | 19%          | 10%        |
| 6     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 63%                | 25%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 2%              | 37%                | 40%     | 19%          | 2%         |
| 8     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 15%                | 38%     | 46%          | 2%         |
| Total | 305        | 0                   | 305                   | 1%              | 41%                | 33%     | 21%          | 4%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 62         | 0                   | 62                    | 0%              | 55%                | 35%     | 8%           | 2%         |
| 4     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 73%                | 21%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 48%                | 38%     | 10%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 67%                | 29%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 2%              | 51%                | 30%     | 14%          | 2%         |
| 8     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 40%                | 46%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| Total | 305        | 0                   | 305                   | 0%              | 56%                | 33%     | 9%           | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Prince of Peace**

School Number: 1205

### Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 62         | 0                   | 62                    | 2%              | 32%                | 44%     | 18%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 60%                | 19%     | 15%          | 6%         |
| 5     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 38%                | 33%     | 19%          | 10%        |
| 6     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 63%                | 25%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 2%              | 37%                | 40%     | 19%          | 2%         |
| 8     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 15%                | 38%     | 46%          | 2%         |
| Total | 305        | 0                   | 305                   | 1%              | 41%                | 33%     | 21%          | 4%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 62         | 0                   | 62                    | 0%              | 55%                | 35%     | 8%           | 2%         |
| 4     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 73%                | 21%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 48%                | 38%     | 10%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 67%                | 29%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 2%              | 51%                | 30%     | 14%          | 2%         |
| 8     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 40%                | 46%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| Total | 305        | 0                   | 305                   | 0%              | 56%                | 33%     | 9%           | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Right Step, Inc.

School Number: 1530

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| $\mathcal{C}$ | 0 0        | •        |               |        |           |         |              |            |
|---------------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade         | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|               |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 5             | 9          | 0        | 9             | 22%    | 67%       | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6             | 18         | 0        | 18            | 22%    | 50%       | 17%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 7             | 33         | 0        | 33            | 12%    | 58%       | 21%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| 8             | 29         | 0        | 29            | 24%    | 55%       | 17%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| Total         | 89         | 0        | 89            | 19%    | 56%       | 18%     | 7%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 33%             | 67%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 17%             | 67%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 15%             | 79%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 24%             | 72%                | 3%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 89         | 0                   | 89                    | 20%             | 73%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

#### Right Step, Inc. School Number: 1530

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 22%             | 67%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 22%             | 50%                | 17%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 12%             | 58%                | 21%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 24%             | 55%                | 17%     | 3%           | 0%         |
| Total | 89         | 0                   | 89                    | 19%             | 56%                | 18%     | 7%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 33%             | 67%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 17%             | 67%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 33         | 0                   | 33                    | 15%             | 79%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 24%             | 72%                | 3%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 89         | 0                   | 89                    | 20%             | 73%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Risen Savior Lutheran School**

School Number: 1351

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | •                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 43%                | 39%     | 4%           | 13%        |
| 4     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 5%              | 24%                | 19%     | 33%          | 19%        |
| 5     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 71%                | 13%     | 13%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 52%                | 26%     | 22%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 48%                | 24%     | 24%          | 4%         |
| 8     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 48%                | 24%     | 29%          | 0%         |
| Total | 137        | 0                   | 137                   | 1%              | 48%                | 24%     | 20%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 9%                 | 48%     | 39%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 5%              | 14%                | 38%     | 29%          | 14%        |
| 5     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 67%                | 17%     | 8%           | 8%         |
| 6     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 52%                | 26%     | 17%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 20%                | 52%     | 20%          | 8%         |
| 8     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 29%                | 43%     | 29%          | 0%         |
| Total | 137        | 0                   | 137                   | 1%              | 32%                | 37%     | 23%          | 7%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Risen Savior Lutheran School**

School Number: 1351

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 43%                | 39%     | 4%           | 13%        |
| 4     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 5%              | 24%                | 19%     | 33%          | 19%        |
| 5     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 71%                | 13%     | 13%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 52%                | 26%     | 22%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 48%                | 24%     | 24%          | 4%         |
| 8     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 48%                | 24%     | 29%          | 0%         |
| Total | 137        | 0                   | 137                   | 1%              | 48%                | 24%     | 20%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 9%                 | 48%     | 39%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 5%              | 14%                | 38%     | 29%          | 14%        |
| 5     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 67%                | 17%     | 8%           | 8%         |
| 6     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 52%                | 26%     | 17%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 20%                | 52%     | 20%          | 8%         |
| 8     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 29%                | 43%     | 29%          | 0%         |
| Total | 137        | 0                   | 137                   | 1%              | 32%                | 37%     | 23%          | 7%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Saint Adalbert School**

School Number: 2750

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| _     |            |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 53         | 0                   | 53                    | 0%              | 36%                | 32%     | 23%          | 9%         |
| 4     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 43%                | 37%     | 10%          | 10%        |
| 5     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 33%                | 29%     | 29%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 50         | 0                   | 50                    | 0%              | 32%                | 26%     | 36%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 29%                | 41%     | 24%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 47         | 0                   | 47                    | 0%              | 15%                | 26%     | 40%          | 19%        |
| Total | 296        | 0                   | 296                   | 0%              | 31%                | 32%     | 27%          | 10%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 53         | 0                   | 53                    | 0%              | 23%                | 47%     | 26%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 41%                | 45%     | 12%          | 2%         |
| 5     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 58%                | 31%     | 8%           | 2%         |
| 6     | 50         | 0                   | 50                    | 0%              | 54%                | 36%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 51%                | 29%     | 18%          | 2%         |
| 8     | 47         | 0                   | 47                    | 0%              | 19%                | 45%     | 34%          | 2%         |
| Total | 296        | 0                   | 296                   | 0%              | 41%                | 39%     | 18%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Saint Adalbert School**

School Number: 2750

### Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 53         | 0                   | 53                    | 0%              | 36%                | 32%     | 23%          | 9%         |
| 4     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 43%                | 37%     | 10%          | 10%        |
| 5     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 33%                | 29%     | 29%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 50         | 0                   | 50                    | 0%              | 32%                | 26%     | 36%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 29%                | 41%     | 24%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 47         | 0                   | 47                    | 0%              | 15%                | 26%     | 40%          | 19%        |
| Total | 296        | 0                   | 296                   | 0%              | 31%                | 32%     | 27%          | 10%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 53         | 0                   | 53                    | 0%              | 23%                | 47%     | 26%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 41%                | 45%     | 12%          | 2%         |
| 5     | 48         | 0                   | 48                    | 0%              | 58%                | 31%     | 8%           | 2%         |
| 6     | 50         | 0                   | 50                    | 0%              | 54%                | 36%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 51%                | 29%     | 18%          | 2%         |
| 8     | 47         | 0                   | 47                    | 0%              | 19%                | 45%     | 34%          | 2%         |
| Total | 296        | 0                   | 296                   | 0%              | 41%                | 39%     | 18%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Saint Agnes School**

School Number: 2800

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| U     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 40%                | 20%     | 33%          | 7%         |
| 5     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 13%                | 38%     | 13%          | 38%        |
| 6     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 13%                | 13%     | 75%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 38%                | 38%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 14%                | 14%     | 71%          | 0%         |
| Total | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 27%                | 24%     | 41%          | 8%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 40%                | 53%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 38%                | 50%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 50%                | 38%     | 0%           | 13%        |
| 7     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 38%                | 38%     | 13%          | 13%        |
| 8     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 43%                | 43%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| Total | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 39%                | 47%     | 10%          | 4%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Agnes School School Number: 2800

# Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 3          | <u> </u>            | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 40%                | 20%     | 33%          | 7%         |
| 5     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 13%                | 38%     | 13%          | 38%        |
| 6     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 13%                | 13%     | 75%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 38%                | 38%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 14%                | 14%     | 71%          | 0%         |
| Total | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 27%                | 24%     | 41%          | 8%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 40%                | 53%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 38%                | 50%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 50%                | 38%     | 0%           | 13%        |
| 7     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 38%                | 38%     | 13%          | 13%        |
| 8     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 43%                | 43%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| Total | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 39%                | 47%     | 10%          | 4%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Saint Anthony School**

School Number: 3100

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     |            | , -                 |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 148        | 0                   | 148                   | 1%              | 36%                | 27%     | 22%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 125        | 0                   | 125                   | 1%              | 42%                | 26%     | 19%          | 13%        |
| 5     | 135        | 0                   | 135                   | 1%              | 30%                | 25%     | 36%          | 9%         |
| 6     | 141        | 0                   | 141                   | 0%              | 45%                | 33%     | 18%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 171        | 0                   | 171                   | 1%              | 27%                | 37%     | 29%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 112        | 0                   | 112                   | 1%              | 21%                | 38%     | 33%          | 7%         |
| Total | 832        | 0                   | 832                   | 1%              | 34%                | 31%     | 26%          | 9%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |  |  |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|--|--|
| 3     | 148        | 0                   | 148                   | 0%              | 28%                | 42%     | 24%          | 7%         |  |  |
| 4     | 125        | 0                   | 125                   | 0%              | 43%                | 46%     | 8%           | 2%         |  |  |
| 5     | 135        | 0                   | 135                   | 0%              | 43%                | 40%     | 13%          | 4%         |  |  |
| 6     | 141        | 0                   | 141                   | 0%              | 50%                | 35%     | 9%           | 6%         |  |  |
| 7     | 171        | 0                   | 171                   | 0%              | 40%                | 41%     | 12%          | 6%         |  |  |
| 8     | 112        | 0                   | 112                   | 0%              | 49%                | 31%     | 17%          | 3%         |  |  |
| Total | 832        | 0                   | 832                   | 0%              | 42%                | 40%     | 14%          | 5%         |  |  |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Anthony School School Number: 3100

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 148        | 0                   | 148                   | 1%              | 36%                | 27%     | 22%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 125        | 0                   | 125                   | 1%              | 42%                | 26%     | 19%          | 13%        |
| 5     | 135        | 0                   | 135                   | 1%              | 30%                | 25%     | 36%          | 9%         |
| 6     | 141        | 0                   | 141                   | 0%              | 45%                | 33%     | 18%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 171        | 0                   | 171                   | 1%              | 27%                | 37%     | 29%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 112        | 0                   | 112                   | 1%              | 21%                | 38%     | 33%          | 7%         |
| Total | 832        | 0                   | 832                   | 1%              | 34%                | 31%     | 26%          | 9%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 148        | 0                   | 148                   | 0%              | 28%                | 42%     | 24%          | 7%         |
| 4     | 125        | 0                   | 125                   | 0%              | 43%                | 46%     | 8%           | 2%         |
| 5     | 135        | 0                   | 135                   | 0%              | 43%                | 40%     | 13%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 141        | 0                   | 141                   | 0%              | 50%                | 35%     | 9%           | 6%         |
| 7     | 171        | 0                   | 171                   | 0%              | 40%                | 41%     | 12%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 112        | 0                   | 112                   | 0%              | 49%                | 31%     | 17%          | 3%         |
| Total | 832        | 0                   | 832                   | 0%              | 42%                | 40%     | 14%          | 5%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Saint Catherine School**

School Number: 3410

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| _     |            |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |  |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|--|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |  |
| 3     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 71%                | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |  |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 87%                | 0%      | 7%           | 7%         |  |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 50%                | 40%     | 10%          | 0%         |  |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 69%                | 31%     | 0%           | 0%         |  |
| 7     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 17%             | 50%                | 33%     | 0%           | 0%         |  |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 44%                | 44%     | 11%          | 0%         |  |
| Total | 63         | 0                   | 63                    | 2%              | 65%                | 27%     | 5%           | 2%         |  |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 86%                | 14%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 13%             | 80%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 10%             | 70%                | 20%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 13%             | 88%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 33%             | 50%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 11%             | 67%                | 22%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 63         | 0                   | 63                    | 13%             | 76%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Saint Catherine School**

School Number: 3410

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 71%                | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 87%                | 0%      | 7%           | 7%         |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 50%                | 40%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 69%                | 31%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 17%             | 50%                | 33%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 44%                | 44%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| Total | 63         | 0                   | 63                    | 2%              | 65%                | 27%     | 5%           | 2%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 86%                | 14%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 13%             | 80%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 10%             | 70%                | 20%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 13%             | 88%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 33%             | 50%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 11%             | 67%                | 22%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 63         | 0                   | 63                    | 13%             | 76%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Saint Charles Borromeo School**

School Number: 3455

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

|       |            | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 13         | 4                   | 9                     | 31%             | 23%                | 23%     | 23%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 22%             | 11%                | 33%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 14         | 2                   | 12                    | 14%             | 14%                | 36%     | 21%          | 14%        |
| 6     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 22%             | 67%                | 0%      | 0%           | 11%        |
| 7     | 8          | 3                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 12         | 2                   | 10                    | 17%             | 33%                | 33%     | 17%          | 0%         |
| Total | 65         | 15                  | 50                    | 23%             | 26%                | 26%     | 20%          | 5%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 13         | 4                   | 9                     | 31%             | 15%                | 31%     | 15%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 22%             | 22%                | 33%     | 22%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 14         | 2                   | 12                    | 14%             | 29%                | 57%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 22%             | 67%                | 0%      | 0%           | 11%        |
| 7     | 8          | 3                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 12         | 2                   | 10                    | 17%             | 42%                | 25%     | 17%          | 0%         |
| Total | 65         | 15                  | 50                    | 23%             | 34%                | 29%     | 11%          | 3%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Saint Charles Borromeo School**

School Number: 3455

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 13         | 4                   | 9                     | 0%              | 33%                | 33%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 0%              | 14%                | 43%     | 43%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 14         | 2                   | 12                    | 0%              | 17%                | 42%     | 25%          | 17%        |
| 6     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 0%              | 86%                | 0%      | 0%           | 14%        |
| 7     | 8          | 3                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 12         | 2                   | 10                    | 0%              | 40%                | 40%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| Total | 65         | 15                  | 50                    | 0%              | 34%                | 34%     | 26%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 13         | 4                   | 9                     | 0%              | 22%                | 44%     | 22%          | 11%        |
| 4     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 0%              | 29%                | 43%     | 29%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 14         | 2                   | 12                    | 0%              | 33%                | 67%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 9          | 2                   | 7                     | 0%              | 86%                | 0%      | 0%           | 14%        |
| 7     | 8          | 3                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 12         | 2                   | 10                    | 0%              | 50%                | 30%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| Total | 65         | 15                  | 50                    | 0%              | 44%                | 38%     | 14%          | 4%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Coletta Day School

School Number: 3580

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| U     |            | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 3          | 1                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 4          | 3                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 14         | 10                  | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 3          | 1                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 4          | 3                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 14         | 10                  | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Coletta Day School School Number: 3580

# Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 3          | 1                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 4          | 3                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 14         | 10                  | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 3          | 1                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 4          | 3                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 14         | 10                  | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Gregory the Great Parish School

School Number: 3935

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| O     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 23%                | 36%     | 18%          | 23%        |
| 4     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 33%                | 33%     | 8%           | 25%        |
| 5     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 42%                | 16%     | 42%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 24%                | 43%     | 14%          | 19%        |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 14%                | 36%     | 43%          | 7%         |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 29%                | 29%     | 35%          | 6%         |
| Total | 105        | 0                   | 105                   | 0%              | 28%                | 32%     | 27%          | 13%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 14%                | 27%     | 55%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 50%                | 17%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 63%                | 26%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 43%                | 33%     | 19%          | 5%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 21%                | 57%     | 14%          | 7%         |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 53%                | 24%     | 18%          | 6%         |
| Total | 105        | 0                   | 105                   | 0%              | 40%                | 30%     | 26%          | 4%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Gregory the Great Parish School School Number: 3935

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 23%                | 36%     | 18%          | 23%        |
| 4     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 33%                | 33%     | 8%           | 25%        |
| 5     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 42%                | 16%     | 42%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 24%                | 43%     | 14%          | 19%        |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 14%                | 36%     | 43%          | 7%         |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 29%                | 29%     | 35%          | 6%         |
| Total | 105        | 0                   | 105                   | 0%              | 28%                | 32%     | 27%          | 13%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 14%                | 27%     | 55%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 50%                | 17%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 63%                | 26%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 43%                | 33%     | 19%          | 5%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 21%                | 57%     | 14%          | 7%         |
| 8     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 53%                | 24%     | 18%          | 6%         |
| Total | 105        | 0                   | 105                   | 0%              | 40%                | 30%     | 26%          | 4%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Saint John Kanty School**

School Number: 4420

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| $\mathcal{C}$ | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|---------------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade         | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3             | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 52%                | 36%     | 4%           | 8%         |
| 4             | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 45%                | 25%     | 20%          | 10%        |
| 5             | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 53%                | 32%     | 16%          | 0%         |
| 6             | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 33%                | 44%     | 17%          | 6%         |
| 7             | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 26%                | 32%     | 42%          | 0%         |
| 8             | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 35%                | 15%     | 35%          | 15%        |
| Total         | 121        | 0                   | 121                   | 0%              | 41%                | 31%     | 21%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 56%                | 32%     | 8%           | 4%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 58%                | 26%     | 16%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 44%                | 50%     | 0%           | 6%         |
| 7     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 53%                | 37%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 40%                | 55%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| Total | 121        | 0                   | 121                   | 0%              | 46%                | 41%     | 11%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint John Kanty School School Number: 4420

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 52%                | 36%     | 4%           | 8%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 45%                | 25%     | 20%          | 10%        |
| 5     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 53%                | 32%     | 16%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 33%                | 44%     | 17%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 26%                | 32%     | 42%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 35%                | 15%     | 35%          | 15%        |
| Total | 121        | 0                   | 121                   | 0%              | 41%                | 31%     | 21%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 56%                | 32%     | 8%           | 4%         |
| 4     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 58%                | 26%     | 16%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 44%                | 50%     | 0%           | 6%         |
| 7     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 53%                | 37%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 40%                | 55%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| Total | 121        | 0                   | 121                   | 0%              | 46%                | 41%     | 11%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint John's Lutheran School

School Number: 4655

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

|       | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 25%                | 42%     | 25%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 46%                | 23%     | 8%           | 23%        |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 11%                | 11%     | 44%          | 33%        |
| 6     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 38%     | 23%          | 23%        |
| 7     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 13%     | 25%          | 63%        |
| 8     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 58         | 0                   | 58                    | 0%              | 21%                | 26%     | 26%          | 28%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 17%                | 42%     | 33%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 38%     | 38%          | 8%         |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 11%                | 22%     | 33%          | 33%        |
| 6     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 23%     | 23%          | 46%        |
| 7     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 13%     | 63%          | 25%        |
| 8     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 58         | 0                   | 58                    | 0%              | 10%                | 28%     | 36%          | 26%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Saint John's Lutheran School**

School Number: 4655

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 25%                | 42%     | 25%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 46%                | 23%     | 8%           | 23%        |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 11%                | 11%     | 44%          | 33%        |
| 6     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 38%     | 23%          | 23%        |
| 7     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 13%     | 25%          | 63%        |
| 8     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 58         | 0                   | 58                    | 0%              | 21%                | 26%     | 26%          | 28%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 17%                | 42%     | 33%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 38%     | 38%          | 8%         |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 11%                | 22%     | 33%          | 33%        |
| 6     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 23%     | 23%          | 46%        |
| 7     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 13%     | 63%          | 25%        |
| 8     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 58         | 0                   | 58                    | 0%              | 10%                | 28%     | 36%          | 26%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Josaphat Parish School

School Number: 4950

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     |            | , -                 |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 4%              | 31%                | 35%     | 23%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 21%                | 29%     | 29%          | 21%        |
| 5     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 12%                | 48%     | 32%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 28%                | 28%     | 32%          | 12%        |
| 7     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 36%                | 21%     | 32%          | 11%        |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 14%                | 41%     | 36%          | 9%         |
| Total | 150        | 0                   | 150                   | 1%              | 24%                | 33%     | 31%          | 11%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 27%                | 38%     | 27%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 33%                | 54%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 60%                | 32%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 68%                | 20%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 57%                | 36%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 73%                | 27%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 150        | 0                   | 150                   | 0%              | 53%                | 35%     | 11%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Josaphat Parish School School Number: 4950

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 4%              | 31%                | 35%     | 23%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 21%                | 29%     | 29%          | 21%        |
| 5     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 12%                | 48%     | 32%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 28%                | 28%     | 32%          | 12%        |
| 7     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 36%                | 21%     | 32%          | 11%        |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 14%                | 41%     | 36%          | 9%         |
| Total | 150        | 0                   | 150                   | 1%              | 24%                | 33%     | 31%          | 11%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 27%                | 38%     | 27%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 33%                | 54%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 60%                | 32%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 68%                | 20%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 28         | 0                   | 28                    | 0%              | 57%                | 36%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 73%                | 27%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 150        | 0                   | 150                   | 0%              | 53%                | 35%     | 11%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Joseph Academy

School Number: 8224

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

66

Total

| 0     | 0 0        | ,        |               |        |           |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 42         | 0        | 42            | 0%     | 55%       | 33%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 24         | 0        | 24            | 0%     | 75%       | 13%     | 8%           | 4%         |
| Total | 66         | 0        | 66            | 0%     | 62%       | 26%     | 11%          | 2%         |
| *Math | ematics    |          |               |        |           |         |              |            |
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 42         | 0        | 42            | 2%     | 64%       | 21%     | 10%          | 2%         |
| 4     | 24         | 0        | 24            | 4%     | 38%       | 50%     | 8%           | 0%         |
|       |            |          |               |        |           |         |              |            |

3%

55%

32%

9%

2%

66

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Joseph Academy School Number: 8224

# Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 42         | 0        | 42            | 0%     | 55%       | 33%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 24         | 0        | 24            | 0%     | 75%       | 13%     | 8%           | 4%         |
| Total | 66         | 0        | 66            | 0%     | 62%       | 26%     | 11%          | 2%         |
| *Math | ematics    |          |               |        |           |         |              |            |
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 42         | 0        | 42            | 2%     | 64%       | 21%     | 10%          | 2%         |
| 4     | 24         | 0        | 24            | 4%     | 38%       | 50%     | 8%           | 0%         |
| Total | 66         | 0        | 66            | 3%     | 55%       | 32%     | 9%           | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Lucas Lutheran School

School Number: 5640

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| _     |            |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 23%                | 15%     | 46%          | 15%        |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 46%                | 8%      | 15%          | 31%        |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 56%                | 22%     | 11%          | 11%        |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 25%                | 42%     | 25%          | 8%         |
| 7     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 50%                | 17%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 11%                | 44%     | 33%          | 11%        |
| Total | 62         | 0                   | 62                    | 0%              | 34%                | 24%     | 27%          | 15%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 38%     | 31%          | 15%        |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 62%     | 8%           | 15%        |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 44%                | 33%     | 11%          | 11%        |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 25%                | 25%     | 50%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 67%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 11%                | 67%     | 22%          | 0%         |
| Total | 62         | 0                   | 62                    | 0%              | 19%                | 47%     | 26%          | 8%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Saint Lucas Lutheran School**

School Number: 5640

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 23%                | 15%     | 46%          | 15%        |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 46%                | 8%      | 15%          | 31%        |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 56%                | 22%     | 11%          | 11%        |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 25%                | 42%     | 25%          | 8%         |
| 7     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 50%                | 17%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 11%                | 44%     | 33%          | 11%        |
| Total | 62         | 0                   | 62                    | 0%              | 34%                | 24%     | 27%          | 15%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 38%     | 31%          | 15%        |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 62%     | 8%           | 15%        |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 44%                | 33%     | 11%          | 11%        |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 25%                | 25%     | 50%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 67%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 11%                | 67%     | 22%          | 0%         |
| Total | 62         | 0                   | 62                    | 0%              | 19%                | 47%     | 26%          | 8%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Saint Marcus Lutheran School**

School Number: 5710

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| $\mathcal{C}$ | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|---------------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade         | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3             | 82         | 0                   | 82                    | 0%              | 20%                | 39%     | 26%          | 16%        |
| 4             | 77         | 0                   | 77                    | 0%              | 32%                | 25%     | 29%          | 14%        |
| 5             | 83         | 0                   | 83                    | 0%              | 36%                | 28%     | 31%          | 5%         |
| 6             | 51         | 0                   | 51                    | 0%              | 37%                | 31%     | 25%          | 6%         |
| 7             | 54         | 0                   | 54                    | 0%              | 17%                | 30%     | 48%          | 6%         |
| 8             | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 15%                | 31%     | 40%          | 13%        |
| Total         | 399        | 0                   | 399                   | 0%              | 27%                | 31%     | 32%          | 10%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 82         | 0                   | 82                    | 0%              | 18%                | 32%     | 41%          | 9%         |
| 4     | 77         | 0                   | 77                    | 0%              | 21%                | 45%     | 29%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 83         | 0                   | 83                    | 0%              | 40%                | 46%     | 11%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 51         | 0                   | 51                    | 0%              | 29%                | 43%     | 24%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 54         | 0                   | 54                    | 0%              | 33%                | 37%     | 26%          | 4%         |
| 8     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 37%                | 35%     | 21%          | 8%         |
| Total | 399        | 0                   | 399                   | 0%              | 29%                | 40%     | 26%          | 6%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Saint Marcus Lutheran School**

School Number: 5710

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 82         | 0                   | 82                    | 0%              | 20%                | 39%     | 26%          | 16%        |
| 4     | 77         | 0                   | 77                    | 0%              | 32%                | 25%     | 29%          | 14%        |
| 5     | 83         | 0                   | 83                    | 0%              | 36%                | 28%     | 31%          | 5%         |
| 6     | 51         | 0                   | 51                    | 0%              | 37%                | 31%     | 25%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 54         | 0                   | 54                    | 0%              | 17%                | 30%     | 48%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 15%                | 31%     | 40%          | 13%        |
| Total | 399        | 0                   | 399                   | 0%              | 27%                | 31%     | 32%          | 10%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 82         | 0                   | 82                    | 0%              | 18%                | 32%     | 41%          | 9%         |
| 4     | 77         | 0                   | 77                    | 0%              | 21%                | 45%     | 29%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 83         | 0                   | 83                    | 0%              | 40%                | 46%     | 11%          | 4%         |
| 6     | 51         | 0                   | 51                    | 0%              | 29%                | 43%     | 24%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 54         | 0                   | 54                    | 0%              | 33%                | 37%     | 26%          | 4%         |
| 8     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 37%                | 35%     | 21%          | 8%         |
| Total | 399        | 0                   | 399                   | 0%              | 29%                | 40%     | 26%          | 6%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Margaret Mary Grade School

School Number: 5720

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| _     |            |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |  |  |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|--|--|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |  |  |
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 58%                | 19%     | 15%          | 8%         |  |  |
| 4     | 32         | 0                   | 32                    | 0%              | 38%                | 34%     | 16%          | 13%        |  |  |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 5%              | 43%                | 29%     | 19%          | 5%         |  |  |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 40%                | 20%     | 25%          | 15%        |  |  |
| 7     | 41         | 0                   | 41                    | 0%              | 12%                | 37%     | 32%          | 20%        |  |  |
| 8     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 28%     | 56%          | 8%         |  |  |
| Total | 165        | 0                   | 165                   | 1%              | 31%                | 29%     | 27%          | 12%        |  |  |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 54%                | 31%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 32         | 0                   | 32                    | 0%              | 34%                | 41%     | 22%          | 3%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 5%              | 57%                | 29%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 65%                | 20%     | 10%          | 5%         |
| 7     | 41         | 0                   | 41                    | 0%              | 32%                | 54%     | 12%          | 2%         |
| 8     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 40%                | 52%     | 4%           | 4%         |
| Total | 165        | 0                   | 165                   | 1%              | 44%                | 40%     | 13%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Margaret Mary Grade School School Number: 5720

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 58%                | 19%     | 15%          | 8%         |
| 4     | 32         | 0                   | 32                    | 0%              | 38%                | 34%     | 16%          | 13%        |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 5%              | 43%                | 29%     | 19%          | 5%         |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 40%                | 20%     | 25%          | 15%        |
| 7     | 41         | 0                   | 41                    | 0%              | 12%                | 37%     | 32%          | 20%        |
| 8     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 28%     | 56%          | 8%         |
| Total | 165        | 0                   | 165                   | 1%              | 31%                | 29%     | 27%          | 12%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 54%                | 31%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 32         | 0                   | 32                    | 0%              | 34%                | 41%     | 22%          | 3%         |
| 5     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 5%              | 57%                | 29%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 65%                | 20%     | 10%          | 5%         |
| 7     | 41         | 0                   | 41                    | 0%              | 32%                | 54%     | 12%          | 2%         |
| 8     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 0%              | 40%                | 52%     | 4%           | 4%         |
| Total | 165        | 0                   | 165                   | 1%              | 44%                | 40%     | 13%          | 2%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## **Saint Martin of Tours Parish School**

School Number: 2725

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 4     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 4          | 0                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 7          | 3                   | Δ                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 4     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 4          | 0                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 7          | 3                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Saint Martin of Tours Parish School**

School Number: 2725

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 4     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 4          | 0                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 7          | 3                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 4     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 4          | 0                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 2                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 7          | 3                   | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## Saint Martini Lutheran School

School Number: 5830

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| $\mathcal{C}$ | 0 0        | •                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|---------------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade         | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3             | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 38%                | 28%     | 28%          | 7%         |
| 4             | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 55%                | 27%     | 14%          | 5%         |
| 5             | 36         | 0                   | 36                    | 0%              | 31%                | 36%     | 25%          | 8%         |
| 6             | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 25%                | 35%     | 30%          | 10%        |
| 7             | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 0%                 | 42%     | 53%          | 5%         |
| 8             | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 10%                | 62%     | 29%          | 0%         |
| Total         | 147        | 0                   | 147                   | 0%              | 28%                | 37%     | 29%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 34%                | 24%     | 28%          | 14%        |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 41%                | 50%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 36         | 0                   | 36                    | 0%              | 31%                | 53%     | 6%           | 11%        |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 20%                | 60%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 26%                | 47%     | 16%          | 11%        |
| 8     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 33%                | 48%     | 14%          | 5%         |
| Total | 147        | 0                   | 147                   | 0%              | 31%                | 46%     | 15%          | 7%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Saint Martini Lutheran School**

School Number: 5830

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 38%                | 28%     | 28%          | 7%         |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 55%                | 27%     | 14%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 36         | 0                   | 36                    | 0%              | 31%                | 36%     | 25%          | 8%         |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 25%                | 35%     | 30%          | 10%        |
| 7     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 0%                 | 42%     | 53%          | 5%         |
| 8     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 10%                | 62%     | 29%          | 0%         |
| Total | 147        | 0                   | 147                   | 0%              | 28%                | 37%     | 29%          | 6%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 0%              | 34%                | 24%     | 28%          | 14%        |
| 4     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 41%                | 50%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 36         | 0                   | 36                    | 0%              | 31%                | 53%     | 6%           | 11%        |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 20%                | 60%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 26%                | 47%     | 16%          | 11%        |
| 8     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 33%                | 48%     | 14%          | 5%         |
| Total | 147        | 0                   | 147                   | 0%              | 31%                | 46%     | 15%          | 7%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## Saint Peter-Immanuel Lutheran School

School Number: 7400

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| U     | 0 0        |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 17%             | 62%                | 14%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 14%             | 86%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 26         | 2                   | 24                    | 15%             | 73%                | 12%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 19%             | 75%                | 0%      | 6%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 13%             | 61%                | 9%      | 17%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 14%             | 64%                | 14%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| Total | 130        | 2                   | 128                   | 15%             | 68%                | 9%      | 7%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 17%             | 76%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 21%             | 29%                | 50%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 26         | 2                   | 24                    | 15%             | 73%                | 12%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 19%             | 75%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 13%             | 70%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 14%             | 55%                | 27%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| Total | 130        | 2                   | 128                   | 16%             | 65%                | 18%     | 1%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Saint Peter-Immanuel Lutheran School**

School Number: 7400

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 17%             | 62%                | 14%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 14%             | 86%                | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 26         | 2                   | 24                    | 8%              | 79%                | 13%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 19%             | 75%                | 0%      | 6%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 13%             | 61%                | 9%      | 17%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 14%             | 64%                | 14%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| Total | 130        | 2                   | 128                   | 14%             | 70%                | 9%      | 7%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 29         | 0                   | 29                    | 17%             | 76%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 21%             | 29%                | 50%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 26         | 2                   | 24                    | 8%              | 79%                | 13%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 19%             | 75%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 13%             | 70%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 14%             | 55%                | 27%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| Total | 130        | 2                   | 128                   | 15%             | 66%                | 18%     | 1%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Philip's Lutheran School

School Number: 1302

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

|       | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 46%     | 38%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 69%                | 15%     | 8%           | 8%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 93%                | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 38%                | 62%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 50%                | 36%     | 7%           | 7%         |
| 8     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 42%                | 17%     | 33%          | 8%         |
| Total | 80         | 0                   | 80                    | 0%              | 53%                | 30%     | 14%          | 4%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 38%     | 54%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 31%                | 54%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 38%                | 46%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 14%                | 50%     | 36%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 33%                | 58%     | 0%           | 8%         |
| Total | 80         | 0                   | 80                    | 0%              | 39%                | 40%     | 20%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Saint Philip's Lutheran School**

School Number: 1302

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 13         | 0        | 13            | 0%     | 15%       | 46%     | 38%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 13         | 0        | 13            | 0%     | 69%       | 15%     | 8%           | 8%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0        | 15            | 0%     | 93%       | 7%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 13         | 0        | 13            | 0%     | 38%       | 62%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0        | 14            | 0%     | 50%       | 36%     | 7%           | 7%         |
| 8     | 12         | 0        | 12            | 0%     | 42%       | 17%     | 33%          | 8%         |
| Total | 80         | 0        | 80            | 0%     | 53%       | 30%     | 14%          | 4%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 38%     | 54%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 31%                | 54%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 38%                | 46%     | 15%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 14%                | 50%     | 36%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 33%                | 58%     | 0%           | 8%         |
| Total | 80         | 0                   | 80                    | 0%              | 39%                | 40%     | 20%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Rafael the Archangel School

School Number: 1200

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 37%                | 21%     | 31%          | 12%        |
| 4     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 6%              | 24%                | 31%     | 29%          | 10%        |
| 5     | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 0%              | 37%                | 19%     | 30%          | 14%        |
| 6     | 41         | 0                   | 41                    | 0%              | 37%                | 39%     | 17%          | 7%         |
| 7     | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 0%              | 19%                | 30%     | 42%          | 9%         |
| 8     | 45         | 0                   | 45                    | 4%              | 27%                | 36%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| Total | 273        | 0                   | 273                   | 2%              | 30%                | 29%     | 30%          | 9%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 25%                | 37%     | 23%          | 15%        |
| 4     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 39%                | 45%     | 14%          | 2%         |
| 5     | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 0%              | 37%                | 47%     | 7%           | 9%         |
| 6     | 41         | 0                   | 41                    | 0%              | 56%                | 32%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 0%              | 21%                | 42%     | 28%          | 9%         |
| 8     | 45         | 0                   | 45                    | 0%              | 60%                | 33%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| Total | 273        | 0                   | 273                   | 0%              | 39%                | 39%     | 15%          | 6%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Rafael the Archangel School School Number: 1200

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 37%                | 21%     | 31%          | 12%        |
| 4     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 6%              | 24%                | 31%     | 29%          | 10%        |
| 5     | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 0%              | 37%                | 19%     | 30%          | 14%        |
| 6     | 41         | 0                   | 41                    | 0%              | 37%                | 39%     | 17%          | 7%         |
| 7     | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 0%              | 19%                | 30%     | 42%          | 9%         |
| 8     | 45         | 0                   | 45                    | 4%              | 27%                | 36%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| Total | 273        | 0                   | 273                   | 2%              | 30%                | 29%     | 30%          | 9%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 52         | 0                   | 52                    | 0%              | 25%                | 37%     | 23%          | 15%        |
| 4     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 39%                | 45%     | 14%          | 2%         |
| 5     | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 0%              | 37%                | 47%     | 7%           | 9%         |
| 6     | 41         | 0                   | 41                    | 0%              | 56%                | 32%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 43         | 0                   | 43                    | 0%              | 21%                | 42%     | 28%          | 9%         |
| 8     | 45         | 0                   | 45                    | 0%              | 60%                | 33%     | 7%           | 0%         |
| Total | 273        | 0                   | 273                   | 0%              | 39%                | 39%     | 15%          | 6%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## **Saint Roman Parish School**

School Number: 7670

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 29%                | 48%     | 19%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 30         | 0                   | 30                    | 0%              | 43%                | 20%     | 37%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 38%                | 31%     | 25%          | 6%         |
| 6     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 58%                | 25%     | 13%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 38%                | 42%     | 12%          | 8%         |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 18%                | 45%     | 36%          | 0%         |
| Total | 139        | 0                   | 139                   | 0%              | 38%                | 35%     | 24%          | 4%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 33%                | 33%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 30         | 0                   | 30                    | 0%              | 33%                | 53%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 31%                | 63%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 79%                | 17%     | 0%           | 4%         |
| 7     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 50%                | 38%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 32%                | 50%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| Total | 139        | 0                   | 139                   | 0%              | 44%                | 42%     | 14%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Saint Roman Parish School**

School Number: 7670

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 29%                | 48%     | 19%          | 5%         |
| 4     | 30         | 0                   | 30                    | 0%              | 43%                | 20%     | 37%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 38%                | 31%     | 25%          | 6%         |
| 6     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 58%                | 25%     | 13%          | 4%         |
| 7     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 38%                | 42%     | 12%          | 8%         |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 18%                | 45%     | 36%          | 0%         |
| Total | 139        | 0                   | 139                   | 0%              | 38%                | 35%     | 24%          | 4%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 33%                | 33%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 30         | 0                   | 30                    | 0%              | 33%                | 53%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 31%                | 63%     | 6%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 24         | 0                   | 24                    | 0%              | 79%                | 17%     | 0%           | 4%         |
| 7     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 50%                | 38%     | 12%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 32%                | 50%     | 18%          | 0%         |
| Total | 139        | 0                   | 139                   | 0%              | 44%                | 42%     | 14%          | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## Saint Sebastian School

School Number: 7720

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 14%                | 14%     | 21%          | 50%        |
| 4     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 24%                | 14%     | 24%          | 38%        |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 27%                | 18%     | 36%          | 18%        |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 20%                | 35%     | 25%          | 20%        |
| 7     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 13%                | 17%     | 35%          | 35%        |
| 8     | 20         | 1                   | 19                    | 5%              | 10%                | 5%      | 60%          | 20%        |
| Total | 120        | 1                   | 119                   | 1%              | 18%                | 18%     | 34%          | 29%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 14%                | 14%     | 36%          | 36%        |
| 4     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 14%                | 62%     | 24%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 45%                | 32%     | 18%          | 5%         |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 35%                | 35%     | 20%          | 10%        |
| 7     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 35%                | 22%     | 9%           | 35%        |
| 8     | 20         | 1                   | 19                    | 5%              | 20%                | 45%     | 25%          | 5%         |
| Total | 120        | 1                   | 119                   | 1%              | 28%                | 36%     | 21%          | 14%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Saint Sebastian School**

School Number: 7720

### Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 14%                | 14%     | 21%          | 50%        |
| 4     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 24%                | 14%     | 24%          | 38%        |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 27%                | 18%     | 36%          | 18%        |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 20%                | 35%     | 25%          | 20%        |
| 7     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 13%                | 17%     | 35%          | 35%        |
| 8     | 20         | 1                   | 19                    | 0%              | 11%                | 5%      | 63%          | 21%        |
| Total | 120        | 1                   | 119                   | 0%              | 18%                | 18%     | 34%          | 29%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 14%                | 14%     | 36%          | 36%        |
| 4     | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 14%                | 62%     | 24%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 22         | 0                   | 22                    | 0%              | 45%                | 32%     | 18%          | 5%         |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 35%                | 35%     | 20%          | 10%        |
| 7     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 35%                | 22%     | 9%           | 35%        |
| 8     | 20         | 1                   | 19                    | 0%              | 21%                | 47%     | 26%          | 5%         |
| Total | 120        | 1                   | 119                   | 0%              | 29%                | 36%     | 21%          | 14%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Saint Thomas Aquinas Academy**

School Number: 7980

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| _     |            |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 46%     | 8%           | 31%        |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 31%                | 23%     | 23%          | 23%        |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 10%                | 20%     | 50%          | 20%        |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 25%                | 25%     | 42%          | 8%         |
| 7     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 0%                 | 40%     | 20%          | 40%        |
| 8     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 29%     | 43%          | 29%        |
| Total | 65         | 0                   | 65                    | 0%              | 15%                | 31%     | 29%          | 25%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 38%     | 46%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 62%     | 8%           | 15%        |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 40%                | 40%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 17%          | 8%         |
| 7     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 10%                | 10%     | 50%          | 30%        |
| 8     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 14%                | 29%     | 43%          | 14%        |
| Total | 65         | 0                   | 65                    | 0%              | 20%                | 40%     | 29%          | 11%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Saint Thomas Aquinas Academy School Number: 7980

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 46%     | 8%           | 31%        |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 31%                | 23%     | 23%          | 23%        |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 10%                | 20%     | 50%          | 20%        |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 25%                | 25%     | 42%          | 8%         |
| 7     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 0%                 | 40%     | 20%          | 40%        |
| 8     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 0%                 | 29%     | 43%          | 29%        |
| Total | 65         | 0                   | 65                    | 0%              | 15%                | 31%     | 29%          | 25%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 38%     | 46%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 13         | 0                   | 13                    | 0%              | 15%                | 62%     | 8%           | 15%        |
| 5     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 40%                | 40%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 17%          | 8%         |
| 7     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 10%                | 10%     | 50%          | 30%        |
| 8     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 14%                | 29%     | 43%          | 14%        |
| Total | 65         | 0                   | 65                    | 0%              | 20%                | 40%     | 29%          | 11%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## Saint Vincent Pallotti Catholic School

School Number: 3160

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

### \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | •                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 17%                | 43%     | 22%          | 17%        |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 32%                | 32%     | 21%          | 16%        |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 25%                | 38%     | 25%          | 13%        |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 5%              | 25%                | 45%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 41%                | 29%     | 24%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 6%                 | 19%     | 56%          | 19%        |
| Total | 111        | 0                   | 111                   | 1%              | 24%                | 35%     | 28%          | 12%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 35%                | 35%     | 26%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 26%                | 42%     | 26%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 50%                | 31%     | 6%           | 13%        |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 5%              | 50%                | 35%     | 5%           | 5%         |
| 7     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 53%                | 29%     | 12%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 19%                | 44%     | 38%          | 0%         |
| Total | 111        | 0                   | 111                   | 1%              | 39%                | 36%     | 19%          | 5%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Saint Vincent Pallotti Catholic School**

School Number: 3160

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 17%                | 43%     | 22%          | 17%        |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 32%                | 32%     | 21%          | 16%        |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 25%                | 38%     | 25%          | 13%        |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 5%              | 25%                | 45%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 41%                | 29%     | 24%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 6%                 | 19%     | 56%          | 19%        |
| Total | 111        | 0                   | 111                   | 1%              | 24%                | 35%     | 28%          | 12%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 0%              | 35%                | 35%     | 26%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 26%                | 42%     | 26%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 50%                | 31%     | 6%           | 13%        |
| 6     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 5%              | 50%                | 35%     | 5%           | 5%         |
| 7     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 53%                | 29%     | 12%          | 6%         |
| 8     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 19%                | 44%     | 38%          | 0%         |
| Total | 111        | 0                   | 111                   | 1%              | 39%                | 36%     | 19%          | 5%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## **Salam School**

School Number: 8075

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

|       |            | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 55         | 0                   | 55                    | 2%              | 27%                | 35%     | 24%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 56         | 0                   | 56                    | 2%              | 16%                | 23%     | 52%          | 7%         |
| 5     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 2%              | 27%                | 18%     | 31%          | 22%        |
| 6     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 16%                | 27%     | 39%          | 18%        |
| 7     | 46         | 0                   | 46                    | 2%              | 13%                | 35%     | 35%          | 15%        |
| 8     | 34         | 0                   | 34                    | 0%              | 3%                 | 35%     | 41%          | 21%        |
| Total | 289        | 0                   | 289                   | 1%              | 18%                | 28%     | 37%          | 16%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 55         | 0                   | 55                    | 0%              | 24%                | 27%     | 45%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 56         | 0                   | 56                    | 0%              | 13%                | 41%     | 34%          | 13%        |
| 5     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 37%                | 41%     | 20%          | 2%         |
| 6     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 24%                | 37%     | 24%          | 14%        |
| 7     | 46         | 0                   | 46                    | 0%              | 24%                | 50%     | 17%          | 9%         |
| 8     | 34         | 0                   | 34                    | 0%              | 26%                | 32%     | 29%          | 12%        |
| Total | 289        | 0                   | 289                   | 0%              | 24%                | 38%     | 29%          | 9%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## **Salam School**

School Number: 8075

### Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 55         | 0                   | 55                    | 2%              | 27%                | 35%     | 24%          | 13%        |
| 4     | 56         | 0                   | 56                    | 2%              | 16%                | 23%     | 52%          | 7%         |
| 5     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 2%              | 27%                | 18%     | 31%          | 22%        |
| 6     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 16%                | 27%     | 39%          | 18%        |
| 7     | 46         | 0                   | 46                    | 2%              | 13%                | 35%     | 35%          | 15%        |
| 8     | 34         | 0                   | 34                    | 0%              | 3%                 | 35%     | 41%          | 21%        |
| Total | 289        | 0                   | 289                   | 1%              | 18%                | 28%     | 37%          | 16%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 55         | 0                   | 55                    | 0%              | 24%                | 27%     | 45%          | 4%         |
| 4     | 56         | 0                   | 56                    | 0%              | 13%                | 41%     | 34%          | 13%        |
| 5     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 37%                | 41%     | 20%          | 2%         |
| 6     | 49         | 0                   | 49                    | 0%              | 24%                | 37%     | 24%          | 14%        |
| 7     | 46         | 0                   | 46                    | 0%              | 24%                | 50%     | 17%          | 9%         |
| 8     | 34         | 0                   | 34                    | 0%              | 26%                | 32%     | 29%          | 12%        |
| Total | 289        | 0                   | 289                   | 0%              | 24%                | 38%     | 29%          | 9%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Salem Evangelical Lutheran School

School Number: 8080

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| _     |            |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 38%                | 13%     | 13%          | 38%        |
| 4     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 60%                | 20%     | 10%          | 10%        |
| 5     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 57%                | 21%     | 7%           | 14%        |
| 6     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 11%             | 56%                | 33%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 21%                | 21%     | 43%          | 14%        |
| 8     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 25%                | 13%     | 50%          | 13%        |
| Total | 63         | 0                   | 63                    | 2%              | 43%                | 21%     | 21%          | 14%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 63%                | 0%      | 0%           | 38%        |
| 4     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 70%                | 30%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 71%                | 14%     | 7%           | 7%         |
| 6     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 11%             | 78%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 36%                | 29%     | 21%          | 14%        |
| 8     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 13%          | 13%        |
| Total | 63         | 0                   | 63                    | 2%              | 57%                | 22%     | 8%           | 11%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Salem Evangelical Lutheran School School Number: 8080

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 38%                | 13%     | 13%          | 38%        |
| 4     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 60%                | 20%     | 10%          | 10%        |
| 5     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 57%                | 21%     | 7%           | 14%        |
| 6     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 11%             | 56%                | 33%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 21%                | 21%     | 43%          | 14%        |
| 8     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 25%                | 13%     | 50%          | 13%        |
| Total | 63         | 0                   | 63                    | 2%              | 43%                | 21%     | 21%          | 14%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 63%                | 0%      | 0%           | 38%        |
| 4     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 70%                | 30%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 71%                | 14%     | 7%           | 7%         |
| 6     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 11%             | 78%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 36%                | 29%     | 21%          | 14%        |
| 8     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 13%          | 13%        |
| Total | 63         | 0                   | 63                    | 2%              | 57%                | 22%     | 8%           | 11%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Sharon Junior Academy**

School Number: 8190

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

|       | 0 0        | •        |               |        |           |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 1          | 0        | 1             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 2          | 0        | 2             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 0        | 2             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 2          | 0        | 2             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 5          | 0        | 5             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 12         | 0        | 12            | 0%     | 83%       | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 83%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Sharon Junior Academy School Number: 8190

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 83%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 5          | 0                   | 5                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 12         | 0                   | 12                    | 0%              | 83%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## **Sherman Park Lutheran School**

School Number: 1167

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| _     |            | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 39         | 0                   | 39                    | 3%              | 38%                | 28%     | 21%          | 10%        |
| 4     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 48%                | 30%     | 22%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 35%                | 47%     | 12%          | 6%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 44%                | 39%     | 11%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 30%                | 40%     | 30%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 30%                | 50%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| Total | 131        | 0                   | 131                   | 1%              | 39%                | 37%     | 19%          | 5%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 39         | 0                   | 39                    | 3%              | 26%                | 28%     | 33%          | 10%        |
| 4     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 22%                | 48%     | 26%          | 4%         |
| 5     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 41%                | 47%     | 6%           | 6%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 6%              | 72%                | 11%     | 6%           | 6%         |
| 7     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 20%                | 50%     | 30%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 50%                | 40%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| Total | 131        | 0                   | 131                   | 2%              | 37%                | 36%     | 21%          | 5%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Sherman Park Lutheran School**

School Number: 1167

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 39         | 0                   | 39                    | 3%              | 38%                | 28%     | 21%          | 10%        |
| 4     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 48%                | 30%     | 22%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 35%                | 47%     | 12%          | 6%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 0%              | 44%                | 39%     | 11%          | 6%         |
| 7     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 30%                | 40%     | 30%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 30%                | 50%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| Total | 131        | 0                   | 131                   | 1%              | 39%                | 37%     | 19%          | 5%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 39         | 0                   | 39                    | 3%              | 26%                | 28%     | 33%          | 10%        |
| 4     | 27         | 0                   | 27                    | 0%              | 22%                | 48%     | 26%          | 4%         |
| 5     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 41%                | 47%     | 6%           | 6%         |
| 6     | 18         | 0                   | 18                    | 6%              | 72%                | 11%     | 6%           | 6%         |
| 7     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 20%                | 50%     | 30%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 50%                | 40%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| Total | 131        | 0                   | 131                   | 2%              | 37%                | 36%     | 21%          | 5%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Shining Star Christian Schools, Inc.**

School Number: 1704

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

11

21

Total

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 80%                | 10%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 55%                | 36%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| Total | 21         | 0                   | 21                    | 0%              | 67%                | 24%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| *Math | ematics    |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 60%                | 20%     | 20%          | 0%         |

0%

0%

36%

48%

27%

24%

0%

0%

36%

29%

11

21

0

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## **Shining Star Christian Schools, Inc.**

School Number: 1704

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 10         | 0        | 10            | 0%     | 80%       | 10%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 11         | 0        | 11            | 0%     | 55%       | 36%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| Total | 21         | 0        | 21            | 0%     | 67%       | 24%     | 10%          | 0%         |
| *Math | ematics    |          |               |        |           |         |              |            |
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 10         | 0        | 10            | 0%     | 60%       | 20%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 11         | 0        | 11            | 0%     | 36%       | 27%     | 36%          | 0%         |
| Total | 21         | 0        | 21            | 0%     | 48%       | 24%     | 29%          | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## Siloah Lutheran School

School Number: 8217

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| 0     |            | *                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 19%                | 42%     | 19%          | 19%        |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 7%              | 27%                | 33%     | 20%          | 13%        |
| 5     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 45%                | 35%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 50%                | 38%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 20%                | 50%     | 30%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 4%              | 22%                | 9%      | 61%          | 4%         |
| Total | 120        | 0                   | 120                   | 2%              | 29%                | 34%     | 28%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 12%                | 31%     | 42%          | 15%        |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 7%              | 7%                 | 40%     | 47%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 25%                | 65%     | 5%           | 5%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 31%                | 44%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 40%                | 35%     | 20%          | 5%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 4%              | 22%                | 57%     | 4%           | 13%        |
| Total | 120        | 0                   | 120                   | 2%              | 23%                | 45%     | 23%          | 8%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Siloah Lutheran School**

School Number: 8217

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 19%                | 42%     | 19%          | 19%        |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 7%              | 27%                | 33%     | 20%          | 13%        |
| 5     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 45%                | 35%     | 20%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 50%                | 38%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 20%                | 50%     | 30%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 4%              | 22%                | 9%      | 61%          | 4%         |
| Total | 120        | 0                   | 120                   | 2%              | 29%                | 34%     | 28%          | 7%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 26         | 0                   | 26                    | 0%              | 12%                | 31%     | 42%          | 15%        |
| 4     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 7%              | 7%                 | 40%     | 47%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 25%                | 65%     | 5%           | 5%         |
| 6     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 31%                | 44%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 20         | 0                   | 20                    | 0%              | 40%                | 35%     | 20%          | 5%         |
| 8     | 23         | 0                   | 23                    | 4%              | 22%                | 57%     | 4%           | 13%        |
| Total | 120        | 0                   | 120                   | 2%              | 23%                | 45%     | 23%          | 8%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## **Tamarack Waldorf School**

School Number: 1048

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| $\mathcal{C}$ | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|---------------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade         | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3             | 21         | 18                  | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4             | 20         | 16                  | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5             | 14         | 12                  | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6             | 20         | 12                  | 8                     | 60%             | 15%                | 0%      | 15%          | 10%        |
| 7             | 11         | 10                  | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8             | 19         | 19                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total         | 105        | 87                  | 18                    | 83%             | 6%                 | 4%      | 6%           | 2%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 21         | 18                  | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 20         | 16                  | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 14         | 12                  | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 20         | 12                  | 8                     | 60%             | 15%                | 20%     | 5%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 11         | 10                  | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 19         | 19                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 105        | 87                  | 18                    | 83%             | 8%                 | 8%      | 2%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

### **Tamarack Waldorf School**

School Number: 1048

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 21         | 18       | 3             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 20         | 16       | 4             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 14         | 12       | 2             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 20         | 12       | 8             | 0%     | 38%       | 0%      | 38%          | 25%        |
| 7     | 11         | 10       | 1             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 19         | 19       | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 105        | 87       | 18            | 0%     | 33%       | 22%     | 33%          | 11%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 21         | 18                  | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 20         | 16                  | 4                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 14         | 12                  | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 20         | 12                  | 8                     | 0%              | 38%                | 50%     | 13%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 11         | 10                  | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 19         | 19                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 105        | 87                  | 18                    | 0%              | 44%                | 44%     | 11%          | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Texas Bufkin Christian Academy**

School Number: 1171

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 83%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## **Texas Bufkin Christian Academy**

School Number: 1171

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

### \* English Language Arts

3

1

6

4

7

Total

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent            | # Required to         | % Not           | % Minimal          | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out             | Test                  | Tested          | Perf.              |         |              |            |
| 3     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 1          | 0                   | 1                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 6          | 0                   | 6                     | 0%              | 83%                | 17%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| *Math | ematics    |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 2          | n                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

0%

100%

0%

0%

0%

3

1

6

0

0

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Trinity Lutheran School**

School Number: 8430

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | •                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 9          | 9                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 9          | 9                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 5          | 5                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 35         | 35                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 9          | 9                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 9          | 9                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 5          | 5                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 35         | 35                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

st Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Trinity Lutheran School School Number: 8430

# Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 9          | 9                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 9          | 9                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 5          | 5                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 35         | 35                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 9          | 9                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 5     | 9          | 9                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 6     | 5          | 5                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 3          | 3                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 6          | 6                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 35         | 35                  | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **United to Serve Academy**

School Number: 1686

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| O     | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 8%              | 76%                | 12%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 88%                | 0%      | 6%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 88%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 89%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 70%                | 30%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 64%                | 27%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| Total | 97         | 0                   | 97                    | 4%              | 80%                | 12%     | 3%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 8%              | 88%                | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 88%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 88%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 95%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 90%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 97         | 0                   | 97                    | 4%              | 91%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **United to Serve Academy**

School Number: 1686

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 8%              | 76%                | 12%     | 4%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 88%                | 0%      | 6%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 88%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 89%                | 11%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 70%                | 30%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 64%                | 27%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| Total | 97         | 0                   | 97                    | 4%              | 80%                | 12%     | 3%           | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 25         | 0                   | 25                    | 8%              | 88%                | 4%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 88%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 88%                | 6%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 19         | 0                   | 19                    | 0%              | 95%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 10         | 0                   | 10                    | 0%              | 90%                | 10%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 100%               | 0%      | 0%           | 0%         |
| Total | 97         | 0                   | 97                    | 4%              | 91%                | 5%      | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Victory Christian Academy**

School Number: 1253

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| _     |            |                     |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 33%                | 67%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 21%                | 7%      | 50%          | 21%        |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 44%                | 19%     | 25%          | 6%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 41%                | 35%     | 24%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 43%                | 14%     | 14%          | 29%        |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 11%                | 56%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| Total | 85         | 0                   | 85                    | 1%              | 34%                | 32%     | 24%          | 9%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 7%              | 80%                | 13%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 21%                | 36%     | 43%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 81%                | 19%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 53%                | 35%     | 6%           | 6%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 57%                | 43%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 67%                | 22%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| Total | 85         | 0                   | 85                    | 1%              | 60%                | 28%     | 9%           | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Victory Christian Academy**

School Number: 1253

## Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 0%              | 33%                | 67%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 21%                | 7%      | 50%          | 21%        |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 6%              | 44%                | 19%     | 25%          | 6%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 41%                | 35%     | 24%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 43%                | 14%     | 14%          | 29%        |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 11%                | 56%     | 33%          | 0%         |
| Total | 85         | 0                   | 85                    | 1%              | 34%                | 32%     | 24%          | 9%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 15         | 0                   | 15                    | 7%              | 80%                | 13%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 4     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 21%                | 36%     | 43%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 16         | 0                   | 16                    | 0%              | 81%                | 19%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 53%                | 35%     | 6%           | 6%         |
| 7     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 57%                | 43%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 8     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 67%                | 22%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| Total | 85         | 0                   | 85                    | 1%              | 60%                | 28%     | 9%           | 1%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Word of Life Evangelical Lutheran School**

**School Number: 320** 

Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| 0     | 0 0        | •                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 43%                | 14%     | 29%          | 14%        |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 67%                | 22%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 55%                | 9%      | 36%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 44%                | 44%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 47         | 0                   | 47                    | 0%              | 45%                | 28%     | 26%          | 2%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 25%                | 25%     | 50%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 57%                | 29%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 78%                | 22%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 55%                | 36%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 11%                | 78%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 47         | 0                   | 47                    | 0%              | 45%                | 40%     | 15%          | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Word of Life Evangelical Lutheran School**

School Number: 320

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 25%                | 50%     | 25%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 43%                | 14%     | 29%          | 14%        |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 67%                | 22%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 6     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 55%                | 9%      | 36%          | 0%         |
| 7     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 44%                | 44%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 47         | 0                   | 47                    | 0%              | 45%                | 28%     | 26%          | 2%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 8          | 0                   | 8                     | 0%              | 25%                | 25%     | 50%          | 0%         |
| 4     | 7          | 0                   | 7                     | 0%              | 57%                | 29%     | 14%          | 0%         |
| 5     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 78%                | 22%     | 0%           | 0%         |
| 6     | 11         | 0                   | 11                    | 0%              | 55%                | 36%     | 9%           | 0%         |
| 7     | 9          | 0                   | 9                     | 0%              | 11%                | 78%     | 11%          | 0%         |
| 8     | 3          | 0                   | 3                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 47         | 0                   | 47                    | 0%              | 45%                | 40%     | 15%          | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Yeshiva Elementary School**

School Number: 8740

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

# \*English Language Arts

| $\mathcal{C}$ | 0 0        | ,                   |                       |                 |                    |         |              |            |
|---------------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade         | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
| 3             | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 12%                | 6%      | 41%          | 41%        |
| 4             | 20         | 1                   | 19                    | 5%              | 20%                | 10%     | 40%          | 25%        |
| 5             | 17         | 1                   | 16                    | 6%              | 12%                | 6%      | 53%          | 24%        |
| 6             | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 7%                 | 21%     | 36%          | 36%        |
| 7             | 14         | 1                   | 13                    | 7%              | 7%                 | 29%     | 50%          | 7%         |
| 8             | 18         | 2                   | 16                    | 11%             | 11%                | 22%     | 39%          | 17%        |
| Total         | 100        | 5                   | 95                    | 5%              | 12%                | 15%     | 43%          | 25%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 6%                 | 29%     | 41%          | 24%        |
| 4     | 20         | 1                   | 19                    | 5%              | 0%                 | 50%     | 40%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 17         | 1                   | 16                    | 6%              | 6%                 | 53%     | 24%          | 12%        |
| 6     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 7%                 | 7%      | 64%          | 21%        |
| 7     | 14         | 1                   | 13                    | 7%              | 21%                | 36%     | 21%          | 14%        |
| 8     | 18         | 2                   | 16                    | 11%             | 28%                | 22%     | 28%          | 11%        |
| Total | 100        | 5                   | 95                    | 5%              | 11%                | 34%     | 36%          | 14%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# Yeshiva Elementary School School Number: 8740

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

# \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 12%                | 6%      | 41%          | 41%        |
| 4     | 20         | 1                   | 19                    | 0%              | 21%                | 11%     | 42%          | 26%        |
| 5     | 17         | 1                   | 16                    | 0%              | 13%                | 6%      | 56%          | 25%        |
| 6     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 7%                 | 21%     | 36%          | 36%        |
| 7     | 14         | 1                   | 13                    | 0%              | 8%                 | 31%     | 54%          | 8%         |
| 8     | 18         | 2                   | 16                    | 0%              | 13%                | 25%     | 44%          | 19%        |
| Total | 100        | 5                   | 95                    | 0%              | 13%                | 16%     | 45%          | 26%        |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 17         | 0                   | 17                    | 0%              | 6%                 | 29%     | 41%          | 24%        |
| 4     | 20         | 1                   | 19                    | 0%              | 0%                 | 53%     | 42%          | 5%         |
| 5     | 17         | 1                   | 16                    | 0%              | 6%                 | 56%     | 25%          | 13%        |
| 6     | 14         | 0                   | 14                    | 0%              | 7%                 | 7%      | 64%          | 21%        |
| 7     | 14         | 1                   | 13                    | 0%              | 23%                | 38%     | 23%          | 15%        |
| 8     | 18         | 2                   | 16                    | 0%              | 31%                | 25%     | 31%          | 13%        |
| Total | 100        | 5                   | 95                    | 0%              | 12%                | 36%     | 38%          | 15%        |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

# **Zion Lutheran School**

School Number: 8800

#### Badger Spring 2015

Proficiency Calculated Using # Enrolled (Parent Opt-Out Included in % Not Tested)

## \*English Language Arts

| $\mathcal{C}$ | 0 0        | *        |               |        |           |         |              |            |
|---------------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
| Grade         | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|               |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3             | 1          | 1        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 4             | 2          | 0        | 2             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 7             | 2          | 0        | 2             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 8             | 2          | 0        | 2             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| Total         | 7          | 1        | 6             | 14%    | 14%       | 57%     | 14%          | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 7          | 1                   | 6                     | 14%             | 57%                | 29%     | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.

## **Zion Lutheran School**

School Number: 8800

Badger Spring 2015 Proficiency Calculated Using # Required to Test (Parent Opt-Out not included)

## \* English Language Arts

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent | # Required to | % Not  | % Minimal | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|----------|---------------|--------|-----------|---------|--------------|------------|
|       |            | Opt-Out  | Test          | Tested | Perf.     |         |              |            |
| 3     | 1          | 1        | 0             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 2          | 0        | 2             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 0        | 2             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 2          | 0        | 2             | *      | *         | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 7          | 1        | 6             | 0%     | 17%       | 67%     | 17%          | 0%         |

| Grade | # Enrolled | # Parent<br>Opt-Out | # Required to<br>Test | % Not<br>Tested | % Minimal<br>Perf. | % Basic | % Proficient | % Advanced |
|-------|------------|---------------------|-----------------------|-----------------|--------------------|---------|--------------|------------|
| 3     | 1          | 1                   | 0                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 4     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 7     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| 8     | 2          | 0                   | 2                     | *               | *                  | *       | *            | *          |
| Total | 7          | 1                   | 6                     | 0%              | 67%                | 33%     | 0%           | 0%         |

<sup>\*</sup> Data are suppressed when the number of students per grade is below six.